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: 1 % " *
‘j 2 PROCEEDINGS
| 3 * * *
4 THE COURT: Let's go omn the record
5 now. I'm talking to -- the court reporter
6 is here; so we're on the record. This is
7 ‘the matter of Sarangbe Keita versus PECO
8 Energy Company, Docket F~02619279. My name
g is.HerbertVSmolen, Administrative Law Judge
1cC assigned by the Commission tc¢ hear the
11 evidence in this case and to render a
| 12 decision in writing in due éourse. |
'IDlB | ~ This is a telephonic hearing. 2And on
4 the telephone we have the complainant,
15 - Miss Keita.
16 ' Now, Miss Keita, how do you pronounce
BEY your last name?
‘18 | MS. KEITA: Keita.
| L2 : THE COURT: Keita.
1 20 | MS. KEITA: Yes.
121 THE COURT: AllL right. So Miss Keita
22 ig present by telephone. And she represents
23 herself. On behalf of the respondent, PECO
"'24 | | Energy Company, 1is Michael Swerling,

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. {2157 731.9847 ,
: ' a9d87243-93fb-4d2a-2263-581716b561¢8
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Esquire.

Mr. Swerling, are you present?

MR. SWERLING: Yes, Your Honor.

THE COURT: And do you have witnesses
with you? | | |

| MR. SWERLING: I do. I have Miss Rene
Tarpley with me today.

THE COURT: Aall right. Then we're
ready to proceed with the taking of
téstimony;

Now Miss Keita, T'm first going to

place you under oath, ask you some

preliminary questions, and then ask you to

tell me what your complaint is all about.
MS. KEITA: Okay.

THE COURT: When you have completed

your testimony Mr. Swerling will have an

opportunity to cross-examine you based on

your testimony. After your testimony and

exhibits have been admitted and your
testimony has been completed Mr. swerling
will have an opportunity to present his
witness and exhibits. And when that witness

has completed her testimony you'll have an

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731-9847
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will be served on the parties from our

‘notice of this morning's hearing was served

‘on the parties.

truth, and nothing but the truth?

: ; Page 4
opportunity to ask her questions based on

her testimony. When all of the eﬁidénde is
in the parties will have an opportunity to
sum up their cases and I will then adjourn
the hearing, consider the’evidenqg; and in

due course issue a written decision, which

Harrisburg office in the same manner as the

Miss Keita, do you have any qUestioﬁs
concerning the procedure? |

MS. KEITA: No. |

THE_COﬂRT: All right. Now,kl‘m going
to place you under oath.

Do you solemnly swear or affirm that
the testimony you're'about to give in this

proceeding will be the truth, the whole

MS. KEITA: Yes, Your Honor.
VTHE COURT: For thé recoxrd, please»
state your full name and address.
MS. KEITA: First name is Sarangbe,

and last name Keita. Address, 8 South

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
. a9d87243-03M-4d22-a262-5841716b561d8
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Bonsall Avenue, Glenolden, PA 19036.

THE COURT: All right. Now, you are -

the person;who filed the complaint in this
case, are you noct?

MS. KEITA: VYes.

THE COURT: And you are the ratepayer
in the case?

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: And what kind of service

do you receive from PECO Energy Company?

Page S |

MS. KEITA: T didn't get good service

from them.

"THE COURT: No. What my guestion is,
you get electric and gas service from them?

MS. KEITA: Yes. |

THE COURT: All right. And when did
you first start your account with PECO
Energy? |
| MS. KEITA: You mean before I move
into the house or --

THE COURT: Well, approximately when
did you open your account with PECO?

MS. KEITA: Approximately I will

say --

PRECISION REPORTING, INC, (215) 731-9847
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THE COURT: Just give me the year;

‘MS, KEITA: I would say about 2004.

THE COURT: All right. Now, who
resides with you there?

MS. KEITA: My -- I have a scn;‘a

six-month-old son and a ten-year-o0ld

daughter.

THE COURT: So there're three people,
then, yourself, your six-month-old son and
your ten-year-old daughter,

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COQURT: All right. Are you
employed?

MS. KEITA: Yes, 1'm employed.

THE COURT: And where do you work?

MS. KEITA: I'm not working at the
moment .

THE COURT: Well, you said you're
employed, but you're not working at the
moment . 'I don't understand. What does that
mean? | |

MS. KEITA: I mean I'm not working at

the present moment. I'm on disability.

THE COURT: BSo you're not employed.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-0847
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MS. KEITA: ©No. I'm not working at

‘the moment, no.
THE COURT: You're on disability.
MS. KEITA: Yes"
THE COURT: What kind of disability?
MS. KEITA: Yes. e
THE COURT: What kind of disability?
MS. KEITA: I have back and neck
problem. I had a injuryv from work.
THE COURT: All right. Are you being
fpaid?,
| MS. KEITA: ©No. At the beginning,of
the year ~-- I haven't been paid for like a
year, but I'm getting paid now.
. THE COURT: And who pays you?
MS. KEITA: My job insurance --
THE COURT: Okay}
MS. KEITA: -- company.
THE COURT: And how much do you
receive now?
MS. KEITA: I receive about $400 a
month. I mean, a week. Excuse me.
THE COURT: Do you nhave any dther’

income?

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847 |
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) MS. KEITA:" No.

- THE COURT: All right.

Now, in your own words and in as R
chronological a fashion as possible tell me
what your complaint is all about. | ‘

\

MS. KEITA: My complaint is about for

bill since I move into the house --

THE COURT: Well, wait a minute now.
Just go slowly, andktell me in orderly
fashion what the complaint is. What is the
amount that you're disputing?

'MS. KEITA: The amount I'm disputing

hold on. It should be 1,300-something. I
don't have the fuil amount in front of me.
But it's about $1300.
THE COURT: So you're disputing the --
MS. KEITA: $13CO0. Excuée ne. |
THE COURT: What is it?
MS. KEITA: It's about -- over $1300.
THE COURT: All right. Now, you're
disputing the entire amount? |

MS. KEITA: Yes.

PRECISION REPORTING, [NC. (2157 731-9847
: 29487243-93fb-4d2a-3a66-561716056148
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Page 9
THE COURT: Aall right. Now, tell me

why.

MS8. KEITA: Because on the time that I

- move into my house -- as you can see, I send

 a statement of the bill -~ the bill was low

and all suddenly --

THE COURT: Stop. Stop.

MS. KEITA: BAll right.

THE COURT: Remember, you have to tell
me what your case is all‘aboutﬁ So you have
to tell me as exactly or precisely as you
can. You say when I moved into the house as
I can see. Well, I don't know when you
moved intc the house. You said 2004. You
have to tell me’the case so that I
understand it. So now go back and start
from the beginning. |

MS. KEITA: Okay. I moved into the
house February '04.

THE COURT: All right. Go ahead.

MS. KEITA: When I move into the house
I called PECO to let them know I was a
resident at the house now where Ikam. And

PECO started sending me bille. But at the

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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beginning of the time that I move into the

house the bills were pretty much low. But
what I want to --

THE COURT: Well, wait a minute now.
Stop. Low is not clear. When you say low
what do you mean?

MS. KEITA: Meaning that the bills
ware‘in a lcw amount from I believe it
started from like $40 and then it started
escalating.

THE COURT: And thas was for both gas
and electric?
| MS. KBITA: Yes.

THE COURT: Al right. Then what
happened?

MS. KEITA: Thern as it started
escalating I called PECO.

THE COURT: When? ’Apprsximateiy when?

MS . KEITA? Apprcoximately June -- June
of '04. Around June or Rugust of ‘G%.

"  THE COURT: All rignt. And what did
you say to the‘PECO representative?
| MS. KEITA: I explained to them that

the bills were low in the beginning but it

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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was going up. And they told me that they
billed according to the size of the house.
- THE COURT: Go ahead. What happened

after that?

MS. KEITA: And after that I explained

it to them that then, well, the bills should

not be, you xnow, going up like that. And I

explained to them that I work excessive

amount of time, so therefore 1 shouldn't
be ~- my bills should not be‘going~up as
much, because most of the time I'm not home.
THE COURT: Well, who is home with
your daughter? |
MS. KEITA: &t the time my daughter

was not in the country. I sent my daughter

out of the country for six vyears.

~ THE COURT: Well, who lived at your
house?
MS. KEITAQ At the'time T live in the
house by myself. |
THE COURT: All right. Go ahead.

MS, KEITA: Until *'06. Then she came

‘back.

THE COQURT: Go ahead.

Puge 11

PRECISION REPORTING, INC (215) 731-9847
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MS. KEITA: Therefore, I'm wondering

why is the bill going up and I'm the only

person in the house, because, Your Honor, I

go out of the house 5:00 a.m. in the morning

and I return back home around midnight. And

I leave back again 5:00 a.m. As you can

see, I don't spend that much time at home.

THE COURT: Well, tell me what you

were doing from 5:00 a.m. to wmidnight.

MS. KEITA: 5:0¢ a.m. to midnight I
have three jobs. I would leave home
5:00 a.m. to get to my first job.
THE COURT: Where was that?
MS.kKEITA; 6:0C a;mi -
THE COURT: Wait a minute. Where was
your first job?
| MS. KEITA: First job was Elwyn.
THE COURT: Elwyn Schbol?
MS. KEITA: Yes. Elwyn, Inc‘
THE COURT: All right. And what were
your hours there? |
MS. KEITA: My hours there were
’6;00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

THE COURT: And then what was your

'

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. {2151 731-9847 '
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Page 13
second job? |

MS. KEITA: My second job-I'wéuld~
~eave here‘Q* I would leave there 2:00 p.m.
It was from --

"THE COURT: Where?

MS. KEITA: I'm sorry, Sterling Rehab

Sterling.

THE COURT: And what were your hours
there? | |

MS. KEITA: From 3:00 p.m. to 11:00.

THE COURT: And where was the third
job? |

MS. KEITA: And the third job was on

THE COURT: ©Oh, it was only on the
weekend. |

MS. KEITA: I;m not going to say the
weekend. I didn't work at the other job I
will be going there from 12:C0 midnight to

12:00 the next day. Then I would come home

come home and --

THE COURT: Wait a minute.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847 s
' 39dB87243-93fb-4d2a-aaba-56171ep561d8
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MS. KEITA: -- and get prepared and go
back to Elwyn to do overtime.

~ THE COURT: What was the name of the

third job?

MS. KEITA: It's LifePath.

THE COURT: Can you spell that?

MS. KEITA: Yes. Life, L-I-F-E.

THE COURT: Yes. I have that.

MS. KEITA: Pathyis P-A-T-H, Inc.

THE COURT: Oh, LifePath. Okay.

MS. KEITA: Yes. | |

THE COURT: But that was only a
weekend job, right?

MS. KEITA: Yeah, that was on the
weekends that I would not be working on the
other jobs. $0 basically on the weekend I
was not even here, |

THE COURT: When did you stop your job
at Elwyn School?

MS. KEITA: I stopped when I had my
injury at 1/1/06. |

THE COURT: So you worked there till
1/1/06.

MS. KEITA: Yes.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 7319847
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- THE COURT: And what about the

Sterling Rehab Center? |

MS. KEITA: Sterling, I stopped
there -- I?m not sure. I believe it was
in -- I believe it was in the end of '05.
Then I started another job.

THE COURT: Wait. Stop. LetQS get
that straight first. |

| MS. KEITA: Another third jeb‘

THE COURT: Wait a minute. When did
you stop at Sterling Rehab?' You said the
end of '05. 1Is that November? December?

- MS. KEITA: Shéuld havé been around --
yeah, should have been around |
October/November.

THE COURT: '05, right?

" MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: Now, what about LifePath?
| MS. KEITA: Then i started anothex
third job, whick was -- whick is called
Devereux. |

THE COURT: No, Wait, Before we get
to that, when did you stop LifePath? |

MS. KEITA: I stop<actually LifePath

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731.9847
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after -- at one time I was working four

“obs. ’I stopped LifePath when I finished
the training for Devereux. |

" THE COURT: That's not teliing me when
you stopped. |

MS. KEITA: Okay.

THE COURT: Give me a date. A date.

MS. KEITA: Oh, you mean LifePath?

THE COURT: Yes. |

MS. KEITA: I‘ﬁ SULLY. LiﬁePath I
stopped at the same time as Elwyn.

THE COURTi January '067?

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: Now, when did you start
the other job? |

MS. KEITA: The other‘job I started --

THE COURT: Where? |

MS- KEITA: That was Devereux.
Devereux Foundation.

THE COURT: And when did you start

there?

M&. KEITA: I did the training there
at the same time I was at Sterling. I

started Lhere around November, the same time

PRECISION REPORTING. INC. (215} 731-9847 ;
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I lefr Sterling.

THE COURT: Noveuwber '057
MS. KEITA: Yes.
THE COURT: What do you do there?

MS. KEITA: I do the same type of job

THE COURT: That's not telling me what
you did.
| MS. KEITA#, Okay. I work as a
counselor there. | | |
THE COURT: Counselor. Okay.
MS. KEITA: As in Elwyn and LifePath.
THE COURT: Okay. , |
'MS. KEITA: Wektake care of mentally
disabled people.
THE COURT: Yes.

Okay. Now, you stopped working you

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: And when were you injured?

MS. KEITA: 1/1/06.

THE COURT: So that's when you stopped
the Elwyn School and you stopped LifePath.

MS. KEITA: LifePath and Devereux, all

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731-9847
: ) a0d87243-03fb~4d2a-aaba-58171eb5614d8
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three.

THE COURT:

LifePath, and Devereux.

MS. KEITA:

THE COURT:

return?

MS. KEITA:
came about '06.
| THE COURT:
MS. KEITA:
t06.
| THE COURT:

hear you.

MS. KEITA:

THE COURT:
MS. KEITA:

THE COURT:

- six-month-o0ld son?

MS. KEITA:

THE COURT:

Page 18

So'you stopped Elwyn,

Yes.

And when did your daughter

" She return here -- she

Yes. When in '067?

Just before school‘started
Do you mean in -- I can't

September. Excuse me.
She's with you there now?
Yes.

And you say you have a

Yes, I do.

Do you receive any income

for him from the father?

MS. KEITA:

THE COURT:

daughter?

No.

How about for the

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731-9847
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MS. KEITA: No, no income.

THE COURT: All right.

Now, I want to get back to the bill
that you‘complainedkof. You said in June

or August of '04 you complained about the

bills going up. Is tkat right?

MS. KEITA: Yes. Approximately about
that time. | ,

THE COURT: All right. And you also
said that PECO told you that they sent their
bills according to the type of house.

MS. KEITA: The size of the house,

- they told me.

THE COURT: All rignt. Now, wha:s
happened after that?

MS. KEITA: After that I remember I
Calied,them back during the winter i,

~THE COURT: Of --

MS. KEITA: -- time of '05, and I
still insistcd fér them to bring -- what do
you call them -- technician to come and see
the meter. I continued calling, even '04 to
'05, to bring in a technician to come and

see the meter in the hcuse, because I told

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (21517319847
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them the amount I'm paying is not normal.

THE COURT: Were you making payments?

MS. KEITA: Yes, T was ﬁaking'
payments. |

- THE COURT: When was your laSt -

‘MSi KEITA: There was timés I wasg late
on my’paymen:s, but I was making payments1‘

THE COURT: When was the last -- date
of your last payment? |

| MS. KEITA: The date of my’last

payment?

THE COURT: Yes.

MS. KEITA: I don't really recall
that.

THE COURT: Did you make any payments'
in 20077

Ms. KEITA:,”07, no. Because I didn't
work the whole of '06. ’I didn't have any
income. B |

THE COURT: Did‘yau make any payments
in '067? | H

MS. KEITA: No. Because I didn't have

no income at all.

~ THE COURT: So you made no payments in

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731-9847
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the whole year of '067?

MS. KEITA: Yes. |

THE COURT: &And now what about '057
Did you make payments in 1057 |

MS. KEITA: '05, yes, I did make some
payment, vyes.

THE COURT: DO you know,whatkyour
total bill is now?

MS. KEITA: I believe my total bill

‘now is around over 1300, if I'm not

mistaken.

THE COURT: So even though you made no
payments in '06 and no payments in '07 and
your total bill now is 1300 and you've used
gas and electricity during that period of
time, you're disputing the entire bill of
13007 Is that what you're telling me?

MS. KEITA: I am disputing the bill --
okay, probably didn't put it in;gbod

perspective. I know I was home the whole

time of ‘06, but I'm mainly disputing the

 bill because, Your Homor, the bill is high.

THE COURT: Wait a minute.

MS. KEITA: Actually, from '05. Till

PRECISION REPORTING, INC, (215) 731-9847
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'05, because I was not home most ¢f the
time. |

THE COURT: I hear wﬁat you're saying.
But 1isten to what my quégticn‘is&

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: If you made ne payments
during the year 2006 and nothing now in 2007
and you say your balance is approximately
$1300 and you're disputing that entire
balance, are you sayirg that you did not use
gas and eiectricitykin t06 and '07 tatalling
$1300 for the 12 months in '06 and the three

months in '07? 1Is that what you're telling

me?
MS. KEITA: No. I did not say that.
THE COURT: Well, what are you telling

me? | |

MS. KEITA: I probably didn't make

- myself clear. I did use electricity in 07

and '06.

THE CQURT: Well, wﬁy didn't you make
payments?

MS~ KEITA: T couldn't make no payment

because I was receiving welfare, and I still

Prag 3%
Page 22
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am now.

THE COURT: Wait a minute. You didn't
tell me that. You said yéu're getting
insurance payments. |

MS . KEITA: No. That just”startiﬁg
now. |

THE COURT: Well, are you receiving
welfare also? |

MS. KEITA: Yes. |

THE COURTS And how much do you get?

MS. XREITA: I get only $77.

THE COURT: 77, what, a week?

MS. KEITA: No. For the month. For
food stamps,

THE COURT: And that's all you get?

MS. KEITA: Yes. Before I~was |
getting -- in '06 I was getting welfare, T

was getting 403 for cash and 402 for food

‘stamps.

THE COURT: So now you're getting 400
a week? |

MS. KEITA: ©No. Now I'm getting $77.

‘THE COURT: Yeah. But you sgaid you

were getting 400 a week from insurance.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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MS. KEITA: Yes. I'm getting that
now. That just started not too ~-ong ago.

THE COURT: Plus 77 a month for food
stamps. .

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: Okay. And in '06 what

‘were you getting?

MS. KEITA: '06 I was not getting any
income at’all, from anywhere. I was just
getting welfare.

THE COURT: Well, that's income. How’
much was the income?

MS. KEITA: It was $403 cash.

THE COURT: A month?

MS., KEITA: 403 in cash.

THE COURT: Yes. Was that a month or
what?

MS. KEITA: ’That was a month. ‘Excuse
me . |

THE COURT: And were you gettingvfood
stamps also?

MS. KEITA; Yes.

THE COURT: And how much in food

stamps?

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731-9847
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MS. KEITA: Fodd Stamps was about
$402; I think $402 a month.

THE COURT: Food stamps?

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: That was‘your income in
L1067 |

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: And what about '07? You
sust told me what you were getting in '06.

MS. KEITA: ‘07 I just started --
becaﬁse they just approved the Case'I just
started getting checks from them,

THE COURT: Okay. So you're saying in
‘06 of the $403 cash you made 1no paYments;to
PECO for gas and electric?

MS. KEITA: No, I couldn't, Your
Honor. | |

THE COURT: Okay. All right. So now
what do you -- what are you asking the
Public Utility Commission to do?

MS. KEITA: Your,anOr, I'm asking the
Public Utility to have PECO reimburse me.

THE COURT: For what?

MS. KEITA: For '05 -- '05 and '04.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847

Page 25

a9d87243.03M-4d2a-aa65-58171eb561d8



R

Lo

10
11

| 12
14

116
17
|15
19

| 22
123

@::

20

121

; Page 26
THE COURT: And how nmuch do you want

reimbursement?

Do you hear me?

MS. KEITA: $2000.

THE COURT: And why?

MS. KEITA: Because as you can see, in
the bill and the amount of hours I was
working I was not in the house. There is no
way that I would have had been‘consumihg’all
this energy that they're stating. And I
have called numerouSgOf time to ask PECO to
please send a technician to the house to
come and see the meter.

THE COURT: Do you have an automatic
reading meter there? |

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: So you have what they call

an AMR there. An individual meter reader

does not come to your house monthly; is thatk
right? |

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: So it's an AMR there.

MS. KEITA: Right. | |

THE COURT: All right. Anything else

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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you want to tell me, Miss Keita?

MS. KEITA: I just want toksay that,
Your Honor, I work. I'm not the type of
person to not work. I have been injured on
the job'and that's what is causing me to
stay home. But I was working three:jobs’for

ten years. So, therefore, 1 just feel that

PECO has to reimburse me, because there's no

,way -~ I have reviewed their bills. There

is no way I could have comnsumed this amount
of energy. I was working almost 24 hour,
YOU know, a day. Because there was a time I
worked 24 hour, I didn't even come home. So
I don't see how could I have consumed all
this energy that it's stating I have |
consumed . |

And I have called numerous of ﬁimes,
they have not fixed the problem, and also
even the time I was disabled from -- from
the time 1 started being disabled in last
year I have -- I mean, I didn't know
anything about CAP rate or LIHEAP, because
I nevexr been on this type of program

before. It was so difficult, they gave me

.
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a hard time to have them done. They had me

send paper to my doctor to have this
signed,_and those paper where you have to
pay 20 dollar for each paperwork.k I didn't
have‘no money and they had me write a
letter stating my income. I did that. kI

went to have it notarized. I didn't even

have 6 dollars to notarize. I had to go

beg the people there to do it for me for 3

dollar, to send it there. And they did

‘that to me twice. I had to pay for all

that money. Then I send them the
paperwork, theyktold me they never received
it. And then they have to send me back --
I mean, it just was a Jjuggling back and

forth. You know, the situation with my

‘health. 1It's just I can't believe that I

was treated this way.

THE COJRT: All right. Now --

MS. KEITA: For all the time that‘I
have been with them I just don't see how I
consumed this energy. I just -- I just
can't see 1it.

THE COURT: We'll see if we can --

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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MS8. KEITA: As a working citizen.

THE COURT: We'llysee if they can
explain. i

Now, you sent in to,me some
photocopies from Devereux Fbunda;ion.

MS. KET™A: Yes.

THE COURT: And from Elwyn aﬁd from
Sterling Healthcare.

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: Mz . Swer;ing, did you
receive them? | |

MR. SWERLING: ’I did, Your;Honar‘

THE COURT: All right} ‘I?m going to
ask Misgs Keita, do ydu want to make these
documents exhibits in your case?

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: All right; S¢ then for

‘the record I'm going to mark for

identification as Complainant Exhibit Number
lka Statementh Well, it's =a document;
multipage document, containing a statement
of earnings from the Devereux Foundation,
from Elwyn, Inc., and a PECO monthly bill

for August 12, 2005. That will be

Page 29
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Complainant Exhibit 1. We'll call that C-1
We're going to mark for
identification as C~2 a multipage exhibit
showing apparently paystubs from Sterling
Healthcare, from LifePath; from Devereux,
from Flwyn, and a PECC bill -- i?m 1ooking

for the date on it. All right. PECO bill

from April 13, 2005 to May 13, 2005. That

will be Complainant Number 2 that's C,

dash, 2.

I'm also going to mark for
identification a multipage document as
Complainant Number 3, c;,dash; 3, which
contains paystubs from Sterling HealthCare,

Elwyn, LifePath, and a PECO bill dated

‘March 17, 2005. And that will be C-3.

I'm also marking for identification

as Complainaﬂt's Exhibit 4, that's C, dash,

4, a multipage exhibit containing paystubs

from Sterling, Elwyn, LifePath, and a PECO

Page 30

&

bill dated February 15, 2005. That will be

C-4.
And, finally, as Complainant Number

Exkibit 5, that'll be C, dash, 5, a

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731.9847
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multipage document containing paystubs from

Sterling, Elwyn, LifePath, and a PECD bill

for the period of time Januaxry 13, 2005 to

February 11, 2005. That is C, dash, 5.

All right. They have been identified

-~ for the record.

Mr. Sterling, I'm going to admit
them. And you have no objection, do you?
MR. SWERLING: No objection, Your
Honor.
THE COURT: All right. Then they are
received in evidence.
Mr. Sterling, you can now ask Miss
Keita any questions you may have based on
her testimony and exhibits.
* ok ok
DIRECT-EXAMINATION

* * *

BY MR. SWERLING:

o.

Miss Keita, are’you‘marriéd?

A. Yes.

How long have you been marriéd, ma'am?’

A. For three years with my son's father.

Okay. And does he live with you?

PRECISION REPORTING, INC, (215) 7319847
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A. No.

0. Where does he live?
A. He's in Africa. He comes and go.

Q. Okzy. S0 he spent some time at your house?
A. Yes. Ha come -- he came this vear

just before the baby was born, I believe, with some

family member. I believe it was arcund like July.

Q. Okay. And could I ask you how 0ld he is?
A. He is 34.

Q. Ard what does he do for work?
Al Well, he's in Africa right now.

There is no job there. There's corruption going on.

That's in Guinca.

Qo Okay. , :
A. They're killing people there.
o. 1 Okay. So what's he doing i Africa?
A, Well, he's living with his family

memnber. There's no job there at the moment.

Q. Okay. So I mean if I could just ask, why
did he go to Africa to live with a family if he has
no job instead of staying heré and helping you out
or? You know, you're getting some income, so why
did he gd to Africa?

A. He -- 1 went to Africa around two

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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thousand -- about 2005.

Q. Okay
A.

can't --

came back here.

not a resident here.

0. Okay.
A. That is the reason why he's not here.
Q. That makes sense. So he's never worked or

had a job in

A. No. He can't even come here witheout
a visa. |
Q. Okay. That makes sense.

A, They allowed him;to come because I

was giving birth.
0. Okay.

‘your husband that

»

I think it was the end of 2004 like, and I

Page 33

~

and we got married there. And I

But he cannot be here, because he's

He does not have no paper.

the United States?

Do you have any family, other than

lives outside the country?

A. No. I don't have no family.
THE COURT: When did you say you were
married? What year? The end of 2084 or
20057 | |
MS. KEITA: Yes, it wés end ¢f 2002
THE COURT: Four, okay. Go an=ad, f
Mr . Swerling. o |

PRECISION REPORTING, INC {2155 731-9847
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Page 34
BY MR. SWERLING:

Q. ;:Okay. So you said your daughter Was out of
the country. What was she doing when she was out of
the country? |
A. She was with my mother, her grandmomn.
Q. Okay. 8o you have family outside of <he
country, then, dorrect?
| A, 'Causc I was working so much there
was no way for me to like watch her and T had an
objective to get a nouse, and at the time I was in
school. I had to let my schooling go for a little
while to work harder to get the house. |
THE COURT: The guestion was, where
was your daughter with your mother? Where?
MS. KEITA: I'm sSOrry. She waskin the

ITvory Coast.

'BY MR. SWERLING:

Q. Okay. Do you have any pets at your house?
‘A, No pets. |

0. You ever had any?
AL No.

0. - Qkay. Do you own =he house that you live in

right now?

A. Yes.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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Q. Do you pay mortgage payments on it?
A, Yes, I do.

Q. Could you tell me what your mortgage

payments are a month?

A. Mortgage payment is $1,477.

Q. Okay. And could you tell me what

you’paid -

A.  And 36 cents. A month.

o. Can you tell me what the purchase price of

the house was?
A. It was a hundred and thirty-four

thousand, five.

o And when did you purchase the house?
A. - 1'04. February of 'C4.
Q. Could you tell me how many rooms there are

in the house?

A. It's three rooms.

Q. A single level, or does it have a second

floor on it?

A. It has a second floor.
Q. Okay. And a basement?

A. Yes.
Q. Do you have any space heaters at the house?
| a. Yeah. I had a space heater one time.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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Q. You have just one space heater, or do you

“have more than one?

A. No, nb, no, no. Just oﬁe at one
time, but I don't have it anymore. That was the
time my heatér was not working and I was cailing
PECO. | |

Q. Okay. What happened to your heat? Why was

- it not working?

A, I don't -- I don't have no idea.
Q. Well, can you explain the circumstances. I

mean, was the heat just not working at all, or was

it o--
A, It just was not‘working at all.
Q. Okay.
A, - It was not working at'allt
Q. and did you get it fixed?
A. That was when i was working. Yes, I

did get it fixed.

Q. And who fixed it for you?

A, | It was a‘gentleman that came from
public -~ 1 believe public -- what was it? What was
it? ©Public -- that was the time actually I was
pregnant. I remember, 1t was a gentleman’that came

From Public Weatherization (sic) or something like

PRECISION REPORTING, [NC. {215) 731-9847
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that.
Q. Okay.
A Yes.
Q. Dc you krnow when the heating was brokeh iﬁ

the house, or not working?

A. I can't remember.
Q. Do you know how long it wasn't working for?
A, I'm sorry? |
Q;l - Do you know how long? Like a month? Two

months? Three months? A year? Do you know how

long the heating was not working in your house?
A. I don't remember. But I krnow this, I

came to the house it was not working properly.

There's sometimes the house will be a little warm

and'semetimes there's‘no heat at all. It's just --
it was so cold in there.
- THE COURT: Over what period of time?
MS. KETTA: Yes‘
THE COURT: My question is, over what
périod of time was your heater not working?
MS. KEITA: Since I came into the
house it hasn't been’wdrking. It has not
been working.

THE COURT: So you're telling me that

¢
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MS.

THE
working?

MS.

from February '04 when you came in --
KEITA:

COURT :

KEITA:

the heater.

TEE

COURT:

did they come?

MS .

KEITA:

They fixed it.

THE

MS.

because I had two injury. That was the time

I had the
THE
- MS.
ac&ident.
THE
MS.
THE
September
MS.
THE

COURT:

KEITA:

first injury.
COURT:

KEITA:

COURT:
KEITA:

COURT :

*Q57?

KEITA:
COURT :

‘heater was not working from February '04

Page 38

Right.

-- until when did it start
It's when they came to fix
I understand. But when

It was 2005 they came in.
And what month?

That was the month --

But that's not --

I had an automobile

That's not telling --

In September '05. |

When was it? You say

Yes, September '05.

So you're saying that the

PRECISION REPORTING, INC, (215) 731-9847
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until September '05. Is that what your

testimony is?
ME. KEITA: Yes.
THE COURT: All right. Go ahead,
Mz . Swerling‘ |
BY MR. SWERLING:
Q. Okay.
| One more question about your
daughter, 1f I could take you back to that.
A. Yes.
Q. Was it continuousythatkshe was out of the

Gountry with your grandmother, or did she maybe come

- back here and there to wvisit?

A. No. She never came here to wvisit.
She was there for six year total, and then she came
back. |
Q. - How old was she when she came back, if I
could ask? |

A. She was, I believe, niﬁe, Yes, she
was nine years old. ‘Yes, | |
Q. Okay. So you sent your daughter when she
was three to go live with YOur mother?

Al Yes.

0. Okay. I'm going to take you to more current

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731-9847
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times now. '

Do you remember PECO trying to set
up an appdintment to come out and check your meter
at yéur house reéently?

| A. Yes.

Q. - And do ybu remember that you had to cancel

‘the appointment because you weren't feeling well?

A. No. I‘didq’t -~ they didn't make no
appcintment with me. There was a lady who called
me, I think it's Mary, said that -- there was a lady
béfare that, I think it's Mary, I can't remember the
last~namei I believe it's the first name, Mary,
stated that she will send me a letter stating what
the persmn gonna do when they come look at ﬁhe
meter. That was on the 23rd.

THE COURT: Of what?
‘MS. KEITA: Of February. Of this
vear. And our agreement was I'1l waitc till

I receive her letter stating everything that

‘they're going to be checking in the house,

beéause I cannot be moving around. So 1

can't get somebody to foliow them around.
3Y MR. SWERLING: |
Q. Okay.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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A And she told me to wait till I

receive her letter. But at my surprise somebody

~else called right after her wanting to come in, so I

was kind of confused. I didn't know what DPECO

- wanted. Because I had an agreement with your lady

stating she's going to send thisg letter, and I'm

- supposed to wait for the letter to come. Then they

will call me to make the appcintment‘

0. Was the woman you spoke on the phone with,

do you remember was her name Renee Tarpley?
| A. I don't recall that.

THE COURT: Well, I'm interested in
you said you got a second callythat‘someone
wanted to come out and make an appointment
even though you did not getua letter. 1Is
that right?
| MS? KEITA: Yes. ’

THE COURT: And what did you tell that
‘second person who wanted to make‘an
appointment with you to check your meter?

MS. KEITA: Well, I explain -- that
was early in morning, I believe.

THE COURT: No, no, no. Listen to my

queslion.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. {215) 731-9847
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MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: What did you téil the
person on the telephone When they called to
make an appointment? | |

MS. KEITA: I told them I will call
them back. |

THE.COURT: Did you ever call them
back?

MS. KEITA: On the 27th. No, because

I didn't receive the letter.

THR COURT: So you did not ¢a11 back.
Because;you didn't get the letter.

MS. KEITA: Yes. The lady told me to
wait till I get the letter. |

THE COURT: Go ahead, Mr. Swerling.

MS. KEITA: 2and also after that I
received a shutoff notice.

BY MR. SWERLING: | |
Q. | Okéy, Miss Keita. 'Ydu‘testifiedkearlier

that you had no income in the year 2006, correct?

A, Yes. The whole of 2006.
Q. You had no income from any SOurce
whatsoever? |

A.  No.

" PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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Q. Okay. How did you survive? How did you

live? How did you get'by day to day?
| A. Welfare, and I applied for the
welfare. T got welfare, food stamps, the cash. And
that's how I been surviving. |
| THE COURT: All right. Miss Keita,
you keep saying you had no inceme of the one
hand in 2006, and then on the other hand you
say YOU got $403 a month from welfare and
$402 a month from stamps. Isn't that right?
. MS. KEITA: Yes.
TEE COURT: Well, isn't that income?
MS. KEITA: Yes, that's income.
~THE COURT: Okay. Go aheadﬁ
Mr. Swerling.
RY MR. SWERLTNG: ’
2. Could you explain what your,injury was,
Miss Keita, that made‘yoﬁ not be able to work?

A. My injury was I was assaulted at
work, so therefore -- and then also I wés pregnant
at the time. |
0. Okay. So you don't have a permanent injury?

. THE COURT: kNow,‘wait just a second.

You were assaulted at work. That's in

PRECISION REPORTING, INC, (215} 73 1-9847
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January of '067?

MS. KEITA: VYes. | |
THE COURT: All right. Go ahead.
Just wanted to make sure when. Go ahead.
BY MR. SWERLING:
Q. - So your injury is not permanent, correct?
A. At the moment I'm not well. So the

doctor have -- is retaining me to stay out of work.

Q. Are you not well because of the assault or

because of thekpregnancy, complications from the
pregnancy?

A. No, no. 1lt's from the assault from
the injury I received from work.
Q. Okay. 8o did the doctor think that you may
be able to work and get some income at some point in
the future?

A At the present moment, no.

Q. Okay. What other bills do you have right

now, Miss Keita?

A, I have credit card bills, water

pills, wmortgage.

Q. Do you have phone bills?
| AL Yes, I have phone bill.

0. Do you have a cellphone bill?

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 7319847

49d87243-83fb-4d2a-a062-58171eb56108




ot

a. No cellphone.
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Dc you have a cable bill?
A, Yes. |

THE COURT: Let me jump in here. How
much is your cable per month?z |

MS. KEITA: My cable per month is &
hundred and seven dollérs. |

THE COURT: A hundfad and seven
dellars a month?

MS. KEITA: ©Not including the tax.
Yes, a hundred and seven dollars. |

| TEE COURT: What abaﬁt'yﬁur celeplhone?

MS. KEITA: Telephone ig ingluded in
it. ‘

TEE COURT: What about yaa: ~v well,
your mOﬁthly;mortgage you telid us was 1477;
is that right? |

MS. KEITA: Yes. 36 cents. Yes.

THE COURT: What about your credit

card bill?

MS. KEITA: Credit card bills right
now because I'm behind of over a year I'm
either waiting for some of them to call

me -- send me a letter. I'm trying to make

PRECISION REPORTING. INC. (215) 731-9847
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didn't have no income last year.

credit card that you have?

Page 46
arrangement, but right now I'm over like

1500 of payments each month.
THE COURT: Are you making those
payments?

MS. KEITA: I couldn't, because I

THE COURT: Tell me what credit cards
you have‘

MS. KEITA: I have sevénx
| TEE COURT: Well, jﬁst tell me what
they are‘ |

MS. KEITA: Each one? I know I have a
Home Depot. |

THE COURT: How much is your balance
with Home Depot? | |

MS. KEITA: I den't have them in front
of me. I'm sorry, Your Honor.

THE COURT: Okay. What's the next

MS. KEITA: I have Orchard Bank.
THE COURT: What bank?

MS. KEITA: Orchard Bank.

THE COURT: Can you spell,that?

MS. KEITA: I'm sorry?

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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THE COURT:
MS. KEITA:
THE COURT:
MS. KEITA:

THE COURT:

, Paped?
Can you spell it for me?

O-R-C-H-A-R-D.
Orchard Bank,
Yes.

What is that? A

MasterCard? A Visga? What 1ig it?

MS. KEITA:
Card.

THE COURT:

MS. KEITA:
Mastercard.

THE COURT:
after Orchard?

MS. KEITA:

THE COURT:

I believe it's a Visa

All right. 'Whatfskthe - =

Some Visa, some are
Well, what's the next one

Household Bank.

and what do you have with

Household? What kind of card? Visa?

Mastercard? What isg it?

MS. KEITA:

I can't rewmember. I

haven't used it for over a year.

- THE COURT:

next one?

MS. KEITA:

America.

THE COURT:

All right. And whaz's the

The next one is Rank of

and what's the next one?

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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Page 48
MS. KEITA: Home Design.

TEE COURT: And what's the nex:c one?

MS. KEITA: i‘don‘t;remémbar the
others.

THE COURT: You said you had -- you
said you had seven?

MsdkKEETA:k Yeah, I have seven of
them. |

THE COURT: But you've given wme five.
So there's two others that you don't recall.
Is that it? |

MS. KEITA: Yeah. Because I don't
have the paper in front of me. | |

THE COURT: All right. But you have
seven in all, is that it?

MS. KEITA: Yes, seven. Yes.

THEkCOURT: All right. XNow, your best
estimate, how much do you owe in total on
all seven? |

MS. KEITA: Before --

THE COURT: Not before, right now,
Right now what is the total. That*s che
guestion, what is the total right now.

MS. KEITA: Right now the total should

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731-9847
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| B 1 be about $12,000.
@ THE COURT: Are you makipg‘any
| 3 payments? How much do you'pay on all this
4 1 $12,000 total debt? How much do you pay
-5 each month?
6 MS. KEITA: Some of them have been
7 closed out and since it's just now I started
8 receiving money I'll call some of them.
-9 THE COURT: Stop. Stop, Miss Keita.
lie I have a guestion. And the question is to
11 - you, how much do you pay on your credit cardi
12 kbilis each month? o
.‘13 | MS. ‘KBITA; Okay‘ None right now.
114 | | THE COURT: So you pay nothing?
lis R MS. KEITA: No. Nothing.
16 o ,'THE COURT: Okay. You have a total of
{17 12,000 and you pay 2670 per month.
l1s | MS. KEITA: Yes.
19 THE COURT: Now, what is your water
| 20 | bill per month? '
21 MS. KEITA: It's $37.
22 ’ THE COURT: I'm listerning to you. I'm
23 making notes.
.f24 | You have a phone and cable bill; is

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847 ,
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that right?
M8. KEITA:
THE COURT:
MS. KEITA:

THE COURT:

Page 50

Yegs, 1 do.
Do you have a computer?
Yes, I do have a computer.

Do yéu have to pay a

menthly charge for internet access?

MS. KEITA:
the --
THE COURT:
MS. KEITA:
THE COURT:

phone, the cable,

month to Comcast.

MS. KEITA:

TEE COURT:

MS. KEITA:

THE COURT:
them?

MS. KEITA:

THE COURT:

there?

MS. KEITA:

about $15,000.

THE COURT:

No. That's including with

With the 1072
Yes. The Comcast, yes.
Okay. So you have the

and the computer at 1C7 a
Yes.

Any other monthly bills?

I have also student loan.

And how much do you pay.

Nothing right now.

How much is the balance
The balance right now is

15, 000.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (2155 731-9847
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Mr. Swerling, you want to continue?
MR. SWERLING: Yes, Your Honor.

BY MR. SWERLING:

0. All the exhibits that you submitted for all

of your paystubs I’wanted to ask you a couple
&ﬁestions about that, if I cculd, Miss Keita.

So these cover about six months in
total from January 2005 basically all “he way down
to July 29th of 2005, correct?

A. Yes.
Q. | Okay. I don't know if you have, but I went
through and added up each of them to get your total
amount of money that .you made for each exhibit, and
on adding ‘'em up my calculation came to in abolt. Six
months you made $21,149.89 from -
TEE COURT: Give me the period of
time.
- MR. sWERLINGg From Januafy 30th of
2005 to July 29th of 2005. |
MS. KEITA: I have more paystubs, but
T comldn't send all of them. I just sent
~some of them so you can have an idea how I
was working.

BY MR. SWERLING:

Page 51
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Q. Okay. But if you take the .$21,149.89 from

‘the information you provided and you divide it by

the amount of months in that period, which are six,

that leaves you with an average income per month of

$3,524.98. That's a pretty steep amount of wmoney.

THE COURT: Give me that number again.
MR. SWERLING: $3,524.98.

BY MR. SWERLING:

Q. Ir going on the expenses you have it sounds

like you still should have had some money left over
saved. Did you save any money? Do you have a bank
account cantaining any of the money? | |
A, No. Because I have so much bill I

nave to pay.
Q. Well, I mean, you xnow, I'm not trying to be
rude here, but, I mean, that's wore méney than I
make and I have similar bills to which you have. I
mean, it just seems that, you know, average person
could save some of that and, you know,'put it in a
bank account. Yeu know, I'm not trying to be rude.
I dOn't understand where the money went.

| A, I had also car loan that my car had

been repossessed because of the process I haven't

been working. But I had also car payments. I meant

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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paying like a hundred and two dollars a

month on that. When I was working.

Mr, S

quest

is this customer on a CAP Program?
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I was paying 400 and -- 457 dollar a |

car payment alsoc.

THE COURT: When was it repossessed?
MS. KEITA: That was repchessed right
Christmas. | |

THE COURT: Of what year? j
MS. KEITA: Of '06. |

TEE COURT: What about insurance?‘
ME. KEITA: What insurance? | ;
THE COURT: Your car insurance.
MS. KEITA: Yes. Yes. 1 do have car i

ance. I had car insurance on it, It's

THE COURT: And how much?

MS. KEITA: That I was paying -- I was

THE COURT: All right. Go ahead,
werling. |

MR. SWERLING: I have no further
ions for Misgs Keita, Your Honor.

THE COURT: Let me ask, Mr. Swerling,

MR. SWERLING: Yes, she is, Your

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215 731-9847 :
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Honor.

THE COﬂRT: Currently?

MR. SWERLING: Yes.

THEE COURT: Okay.

All right, now, Miss Keita, based on
the questions that Mr. Swerling asked
you -- and please don't repeat anything,
'cause I understand your case -- is there
anything else yoh want to tell me based on
the guestions that Mr. Swerling'ésked you?

MS. KEITA: Only thing I want to say
that, Your Honor, I'm a hard working person
and the type of job I do is to help people.
I work with disabled people. I'm not the
type of person to sit and not work. I have
been working like this for ten years. I was
also sending money to Africa, which I didn't
even tell you. I couldn't even -- you know,
there's so much paper that I couldn't even
include in here. I was sending noney home
monthly.

THE COURT: To whom? |

MS. KEITA: To my’mothef to take care

of my daughter.

Ce-

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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THE COURT: You mean to the Ivory

Coast?
| MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: And how much --

MS. KEITA: For her schooiiug,and"
everything. I was sending $300kevery month.
so that is why I took all these multiple
jobs, you know, to take care of all these

different things. I was just working and

working and also to save money to get a

‘house s0 we can have a better life.

THE'COURT: Okay. Let me ask you
this, how much’do you think you can afford
to pay for your gas aﬁd electric each month?

MS. KEITA: With the bills I have now
after paying my mortgage and --

TEE COURT: Just give me an answer.

How much do you think you can pay for your

gas and electric each month?

MS. KEITA: Each month I can pay, Your
Honor, $50.

THE COURT: That‘s’for both, gas and
electric? TIs that it? L

MS. KEITA: Yes. That's correct.

PRECISION REPURTING, INC. (215) 731-9847

29d87243-93M-4d2a-3a6a-58171eb561d8



7

| 10
111

|12
114

15
16

23

"I'24

e IV R ¥

41

@

127
16
19
20
| 21

| Page 56
If my income dces improve in the

future I will be morerchan willing to pay
more . |
THE COURT: Okay. Mr. Swerling, you
havé anything else you want to ask her?
MR. SWERLING: No, Your Honor.

THE COURT: All right. Why'don't you

-~ put on your witness. Call your witness.

MR. SWERLING: I cal.l Miss Renee
Tarpley to the stand.

TEE COURT:k Migs Tarpley, do you
solemnly swear or affirm that the testimony
you're about to give in this proceeding will
be the truth, thé whole truth, and nothing
but the truth?

THE WITNESS: Yes, Your,Honorfy

THE COURT: For the record state your
full name and address.

THE WITNESS: Renee Tarpley, 2301

Market Street, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania

18101.

THE COURT: &All right. M=z, Swerling,

proceed, please.

* * *

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. {215} 731-9847
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BY MR. SWERLING: , ‘ e
VKQ, How long have you been cmpicyed with‘?gﬁi?
A. - Approximately 21 and a nzalf vears.
0. - And what's your iob titie?
A. l'm a regulatory assessor.
Q. Could you describe your dutiésvaS‘a

regulatory assessor.

A. I'm responsible for reviewing

informal and formal complaints filed with the Bureau

of Consumer Sexvices.

0. In the course of your employment at PECO

have you become familiar with the account of Miss

Keita?
A, Yes.

Q. Can I now refer you to what's been marked as

 PECO Exhibit Number 1.

A. Yes.

Q. And could you explain what this exhibit is

for ﬁhe record.

THE COURT: Before you start. Miss
Keita, you have these papers?

MS. KEITA: Yes, I do.

P P - -
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THE COURT: Okay. Go ahead, Miss

Tarpley.
THE WITNESS: Exhibit Number 1 is a

four-page document of the account history
for Miss Keita at 8 South Bensall Avenue in
Glenolden, Pennsylvania. It covers the
period when the service was initiated in
February 2004, last billed that was issved
or. the account in February 2007.

BY MR. SWERLING: |

Q. Do you notice any seasonal usage patterns

according to your account statement?

MS. KEITA: I'm sorry?
THE WITNESS: According to the --
THE COURT: Wait a minute. Repeat the
question. Miss Keita didn't get 1it.
BY MR. SWERLING: -
Q. Do you notice any seasonal usage patterns
according to the account statement? |
A. Well, in my review I see a seasonal

high volume normally during the winter period.

0. And what is complainant's payment history

like on the account?

A. The payments were consistent until

PRECISION REPORTING. INC. (215) 731-9847
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around September 2005, and then the payments were :

spcradid.

Q. Asidé from any LIHEAP or ary other gramnts
when was the last time complainant made any»kina of
paymenL on this account?

| | A. Well,.the last payment was actually
received August the 16th, 2005,

Q. - And can you explain the circumstances
surrounding complainant's EAP participation;

A. - Miss Keita was enrolled in the CAP
rate’program January 31st, 2006. BAnd she received a
discount on her -- both of her rates of uéage* At
the time her balance was $1,160.24. This amount was‘
set aside for possible forgiveness if’éhe complied
with the program.

Q. and did she comply with the program?
| A. Well, as far as payments, no. But
she has hot been dismissed from the program. Wev

have received -- she did apply for a few gran:ts as
bp+iyY

- she was supposed to and they haven*t app1ied to her

~account.

Q. ~ And do you know what her discounted CAP rate
is?
A. Yes. She received, it's about a 85

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (2153 731-9847
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percent discount on the electrical usage. And the

anount over that is a’30 percent discount on the
gleetric usage. |

THE COURT: :Wait. Slow down for a
minute. I want to mark‘Lhis,downﬁ

So under thé CAP program that she's
on now She recelves an 85 percent discount
on electric usage? |

TEE WITNESS: On the first 500
kilowatt hours of electric usage. I must
correct myself. |

THE COURT: The first 500 kilowatt
hours. And then above that?

TEE WLTNESS: For the next lOO is 30
percent, and then over 600 is the regular
rate.

THE COURT: All right. That's on
electric. | |

THE WITNESS: Right. That's on the
electric. |

THE COURT: What adbout on gas?

THE WiTNESS; A1l the gas usage 1is
‘discounted at approximately ten percent .

THE COURT: 'Okay. And while you're

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847 ,
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there give me the current balance.

THE WITNESS: The current balance is
$2,620.55.

THE COURT: That's the CAP rate
balance?

THE WITNESS: No,’sir. The CAP rate
balance is $691.24. That's the set aside
am@unt for CAP rate.

THE COURT: Wait. I'm making some
notes here.‘ The CAP rate balance is what?

THE WITNESS: $691.24. That's the set
aside amount for forgiveness.

TEE COURT: And the actual balance,

then?

THE WITNESS: $26020.55.

THE COURT: So that's the actual
balance. | |

THE WITNESS: Total balance of the
account. ’

THE COURT: And that's asg of --

THE WITNESS: That's as of the billing
February the 12th, 2007.

THE COURT: 1Is there some kind of -- I

kriow that she said ghe's on -~ still a CAP

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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rate customer. Is there some kind of

monthly budget that she pays?

THE WITNESS: No. She was paying a
budget in the beginning of the prdgram,‘but
after missing Lwo consecutivekpayments the

budget was systematically cancelled.

THE COURT: But she's still a CAP rate
customer?

THE WITNESS: Yes, sir. |

TEE COURT: What is she suppoSed to
pay each month as a CAP rate customér?

| TEE WITNESS: She's suppoéed tokpay
the bill as rendered.

THE COURT: Actual bill, then.

That's an actual CAP rate bill?

TEE WITNESS: Yes. With the
discounted rates. |

TEE COURT: All right, Mr. 3wer1ing,
go ahead. | |

BY MR. SWERLING:
Q. ~ {Inaudible) -- for the record.

THE COURT: I didn't get that. Is
there a question?

BY MR. SWERLING:

PRECISION REPORTING, INC, (215) 7319847
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0. ~ And now I refer you to what has been marked

Customer's Informal Complaint that_shé.filed with

Misg Kelita had mentioned in a conversation with the

 representative that she was using space heaters in

Page 63

as PECO Exhibit Number 2.

A. Yes.
Q. Can I explain -- can you ekplain»what this
exhibit is for the rececrd. |

A. PECO Exhibit 2 is a letter entitled

thé Bureau of Consumer Services at BCS number
2019279, It's detailing the information that was
rebilled when the customer had filéd the complaint
and the representative sent out a Jetcer to her.
Q. What dcés it say about her bills during the
winter of 2004? |

| A. . It indicated the average range of the
bills}that were issued for her gas bills from

December 2004 to April 2005,kand also indicated that

conjunction with her gas heating. And it also
indicated that the potential fer her use during the
winter period of 413 XW during the winter mcnthQ'and
it also explains as of November SOth; 2005 what her
balance was, and it was due to an accumulation of

unpaid Gharges‘ ‘And it also indicated that they

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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were looking for income verification to see if she

there was a potential for use at the property. Can

you éxplain'how we were able to do that?

Page 64

was eligible for CAP rate, and that she was billed a
deposit,ktwo deposit installments at that time and
gave her energy balance.
| THE COURT: Now, wait. Before you go
on. You mentioned two ~- that she was
billed two depcsit installments tctalling
226 .50; is that right?i
THE WITNESS: Yes. Prior to her
income verification she was billed deposité‘
due to delinguency status.
TEE COURT: All right. Now, is it
226.50 each deposit, or the total for the
two? |
THE WITNESS: It's a total for the
- two. It was the first installment of the
deposit, which was $151, plus the second
installment of 75.50. |
THE COURT: All right. Go ahead,
Mr. Swerling.
BY MR. SWERLING:

Q. You explained that we were able to verify

PRECISION REPORTING, INC.(215) 731-9847
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A. According to company records, and

when I was reviewing Miss Keita's account she did

contact us July 26th, 2005 in reference to her usage

<

from December 2004 to April --

THE COURT: Wait. Stop. I'm sorry to
interrupt yvou for a minute. I'm going
through the exhibits. With PECO Exhibit 1
it says at the top page one of four,lpage
two of four, page three of four, and then it
says page four of three. Is that supposed
to mean -- is that supposed to be four of
four? Look at the top right.

MR. SWERLING: Yeah.

TEE WITNESS: One of two, three of
four. |

MR. SWERLING: It looks like the one I
sent you out it had an error, Your Honor. I
apologize for that. Iﬁ should be four.

THE COURT: So it should be four of
four.

‘THE WITNESS: Yes, Your Honor.

THE COURT: Okay. PECO Exhibit 1 is
four pages? |

THE WITNESS: That's correct, Your

Page 65
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Heonor .

THE COURT: And now you're referring

to PECO Exhibit 2, which is that letter

dated December 30, 2005, about which you
just testified.

TEE WITNESS : Yes, Your Honor.

TEE COURT: Ali right. Now, go ahead.
I interrupted you in the middle of your
answer. I don't know whether ycu'remembér
the question. I don't.

;THE WITNESS: Your Honor, he was
asking about the potential for bill usage --

TEE COURT: Okay. C

THE WITNESS: -- and when did we have
discussion on that with Miss Keita. And
that occurred July 26th,,2005 when ghe first
inquired about her ﬁsage. And what they
determined they indicated that she -- well,
shé informed us there was -“ust one person at
the property at the time and she had a
television, refrigerator, freezer, a washer,
lighting, electric space heater. And that's
how we'determine the pOtentiai for a bill of

use of 413 kilowatts per month.

N -
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THE‘COURT: Well, are they the only
things, the TV, refrigerator, washer,
lighting?

TEE WITNESS: That's the only
information that was communicated to us.

THE COURT: And that was -- you’re.
talking now the pétential this is for
electric use?

THE WITNESS: Yes.

THE COURT: No computer or anything

1like that?

THE WITNESS: There was no mention of

that at all, because the customer's concern

was about the‘gas bill. But she indicated
about the spacé heater and that shé was
gtill using the gas heater in'conjuhctian
with it. But the gas heater is not working
properly. |
~THE COURT: Well, let's -- this

potential we're talking about, now let's
keep it for electric right now.

THE WITNESS: Yes, Your Honor.

TEE COURT: And so in coming up with

your estimate or potentia:r for electric

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 7319847
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usage you considered one person with a TV, a

refrigerator, a washer, and lighting.

~Anything else electrical that you considered

in coming up with your potential for usage?

THE WITNESS: Not during that
conversation nothing elée listed.

THE CQCOURT: All rights Now, what was
the potential, monthly potential for usage
that you came up with based on those
factors?

THE WITNESS: 413 kilowatt hours per
month.

~THE COURT: And how did'ydu arrive at
that? |

THE WITNESS: Television estimated 48
kilowatt hours per month,
refrigerator/freezer uéage 280, the washer,
10, the lighting 65, the electric spaté
heater was gauged at 20, and that's wizs
approximately two hanré per use per day for
30 days to bring it toc §3.

THE COURT: ©Okay. 8o that s Llue
éléctric potential? |

THE WITNESS: Yes.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) T31:9847
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THE COURT: Did;y@u do one for gas?
THE WITNESS: No.
THE COURT: Okay.
THE WITNESS: They did not do one for
gds‘at that time. |
THE COURT: Okay. Go ahead,
Mr. Swerling.
BY MR. SWERLING:
0. Can you teil me what attempts were made to
do a field visit of the property to test the meter
and to perform an appliance analysis?

A. I spoke with Miss Keita on February

the 23rd and explained my position and why I was

calling in reference to her formal complaint to see
if there's anything else we need to address, and she
expressed concern that she wanted someone out to the
property. |
THE COURT: February 23rd of this
year? s | |
THE WITNESS§ 2007. And I explained
to her the process and what they normally
would do, andkshe,requested the information
in writing. And I explained to her that I

will have somebody contact her later on that

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-0847
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day, because I wanted the appointment

secure. In the interim I was going to send
out the document to her, which I did mail on

February the 23rd, 2007, along with the

confirmation booklet. I haven't received a

return bill that it was undeliverable, but

tkey made attempts to schedule the
appointment. |

On February the 23rd someone did
contact her or made an attempt at 9:18 in
the morning and left a message, Febrﬁary
the 27th at 12:43 in the afternoon, and
left a message. | |

THE COURT: Wait. Slow down.
February 23, ‘07 at 9:18 and left a message.

THE WITNESS: Yes.

~ THE COURT: What was the next date?

THE WITNESS: February the 27th, 2007
at 12:43. | |

THE COURT: 12:43 p.m?

THE WITNESS: Yes.

THE COURT: And what happened?

THE WITNESS: Left a ﬁessagé. There

was no answer. They didn't contact the

* PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-0847
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customer.

March 1st someone did make an early
morning attémpt to contact the customer at
6:14 a.m. And on March 2nd they did speak
with Miss Keita, and she indicated she was
not feeling well and that she would call
back to schedule the field visit so we can
try to satisfy her.
| THE COURT: On the March 1, the
6:14 a.m. call, was there an answer?
THE WITNESS: No.
THE COURT: Was a message left?
THE WITNESS: Yes, Your Honor.
THE COURT: All right. Go ahead,
| Mr.’Swerling.
BY MR. SWERLING:
Q. I'm now referring to what has been marked as

PECO Exhibit Number 3.

A, Yes.
Q. . What was the BCS decision at the informal
level? | |
| A. At the informal level for the case,

the case was closed, becausekindicating that the

bills were correct as rendered the customer was to

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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contact the company in reference to payment

information for around August of 20057
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continue to pay the CAP rate in full on or before

the due date of each month.

Q. . Ncw; Miss Keita testified that in 2005 she
basically was the only person living in the house.
Do you have any information or records around May of
205 for any information regarding that; that,shé
provided tokyou, about people that were in the
hmuseé

A. ~ Yes. May 25th, 2005 Miss Keita did

arrangements and she gave us income information of
one adult and one child and the inccme of $3,033 per
month.

Q. Ard do you have any Similar type of

A. August the 30th, 2005 the custbmer
contacted us for payment arrangements and gave
infecrmation that there were two adults occupying the
property and one child, and the income supplied was
$2,037 monthly. And we requested that she send a
verification of income'in order to determine‘if new
payrent terms were warranted. - :

Q. ~ TIf, actually, I could take you back to when

you testified you sent this letter, the letter dated

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847 :
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what -- the appliance analysis and what wouid be
performed at her property during the field wvisit,
did you ever tell her to wait until she received the
letter to call to make an appointment?.

A. | No. Because I was hoping‘that we

would secure the appointment and at least have -- go

out there and explain the potential for bill use and

hopefully satisfy the cuétomer prior to the hearing
date. | |
THE COURT: All right. Now, stop.
You said you did send the letter? | |
THE WITNESS: I did send the lettexr
- February the 23rd; 2607.
THE COURT: And you said that that was
returned?
THE WITNESS: It was not returned.
TEE COURT§ Not recurned.
Okay. Go ahead, Mr. Swerlingi'
BY MR. SWERLING:

0. Mr. Keita testified earlier that her house

‘had only three rooms. Do you have any information

in your business records that would support or

refute that?

~ PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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A. Well, on July 26th, 2005 in order to

determine the lighting potential if there were six
rooms in the house it didn't indicate whether it was

three bedrooms and a living room and kitchen, or --

it just saild six rooms at a potential of 65

kilowatts per hour of lighting to run gix rooms.

Q. ‘, Do you notice any times according to let's
say Exhibit 1, your account statement, when gas
usage décreased and at the same time electric use
increased?

. Tt appeared‘the;gas usage, the gas
usage always around the winter period was very low
for gas heating, but the electric sedmsd. to
increase.

THE COURT: All right» Now --
THE WITNESS: What that‘tells me, when

I'm looking at an acccount like this, that an

alternative heating supply may be used, and

that was confirmed with the conversation |

that was takin' place on July 2005.

THE COURT: All right, now, stop for a
second. I'm loocking at -- and'this is for

the record for your PECO Exhibic Number 1.

Let's just take the first erntry in February

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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of '04. Now, under the fourth column, usage

column, the first numbér there is 112. Now,
what is that? | |
THE WITNESS: The top portion -- thé
top number on the account statement
represents the electric usage.
THE COURT: So g~'

TEE WITNESS: The bottom number

represents the gas usage throughout the

entire exhibit.

 THE COURT: Okay. Now, 112 is

‘kilowatt hours?

THE WITNESS: Yes, it is, Your Homor.

THE COURT: Now, what's the 277

THE WITNESS: Twenty-seven is the gas
at CC¥, cubic feet. .

THE COURT: CCF.

THE WITNESS: Yes.

THE COURT: Okay. And now that's true
on each month's billing that the top figure
is electric and the second figure is gas.

THE WITNESS: That's correct.

THE COURT: And that's the same with

respect to the bill amount in the next

~ PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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column.

TEE WITNESS: That's correct.

THE COURT: ‘And that's throughout
these four pages of PECO Exhibit 1. Is that
correct? |

THE WITNESS: Yes, Your Honor.

THE COURT: A1l right.

Go ahead, Mr. Swerling.

Well, let me interrupt thig just for
the record. Miss Keita, are you still
there?

MS. KEITA: Yes, Your Honor.

THE COURT: How many rooms in your
house? |

MS. KEITA: I have three bedroom in my
house.

TEE COURT: Is that on the second

floor?

MS. KEITA: Yes. On the second floor
there's three bedrooms.

THE COURT: And what's on the first
floor?

MS. KEITA: First floor there's a

living room, dining room, and kitchen. And

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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one powder bathroom. Which we don't use,
because there's a problem of leakage.
THE COURT: And on the second floor

with the three bedrocoms how wany bathrooms

are there?

MS. KEITA: One bathroom;

THE COURT: And you say you have a

basement?

MS. KEITA: Yes. Basement is

unfinished, so when it rains the water comes

in through the basement.

THE COURT: How many TVs in your

house?

MS. KEITA: One TV.

THE COURT: How many computers?
MS. KEITA: One computer.

THE COURT: All right, Mr. Swerling,

go ahead.
BY MR. SWERLING:

Q. Migss Tarpley, now, you just testified that

in winter periods the electric use

gas usage decreased. Now, compare

testimony that Miss Keita gave you

being broken and using an electric

Page 77

increased while
that with the
about her gas

space heater.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC, (2151 731-9847
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Page 78 |
What does that indicate to you about her usage?

A, Well, it indicates like she -- it's
most definitely believable if her gaskheating was
down and you're using space heaters it's most
definitely going to impact your electrical side of

your usage. And it shows that -- that it was quite

low as far as -- it took a reverse effect as far as

like it would've evened out if both units were
working properly. If the gas unit was working

properly it may have evened out for her, but you're

seeing an increase in the electric usage when the

gas 1is not being used.
|  THE COURT: What dates are you 1ooking
at? |
- THE WITNESS: I was looking at the
time period, actually, it appeared to be
around -- it's seasonal. It's seasonal that
around -- if we look between OCtOber,‘always
between October and February of the years.
THE COURT: What do you observe?
THE WITNESS: 1I'm observing that her
usage, her daily average usage for her gas
'heatingyaiways goes -- it goes into a single

digit daily average use. For instance,

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. {215) 731-9847
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letts refer to --

THE COURT: Wait. Stop. Stop for a

minute. Let me frame a question so I have

kit ¢lear.

You said that from October through
February of the years gas usage goes in
what direction, up~dr~down?

THE_WITNESS:' It goes up.

THE COURT: Oh.

THE WITNESS: The gas usage was going
up . e b

THE COURT: Okay. |

THE WITNESS: But what I noticed is
that for one parti0u1ar‘seasgn it appeared
that the gas uSage was higher.

THE COURT: What season?

THE WITNESS: In 2006. If we look at
November 2005 to -- |

THE COURT: No, no. Stop for a
minute. From 10/06 to when?

THE WITNESS: No, Your Homor.
November 2005. '

THE COURT: From November '05 to when?

' THE WITNESS: March 2006.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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THEE COURT: What do you observe?

THE WITNESS: 1I'm observing that her
gas usage was much higher, was much higher
than her previous year's usage. So I'm |
not -~ it appears to me that maybe what
the -- with the gas heating i1t may have
occurred around that time as far as like a

problem with her heater.
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house was broken you cbssrved that he

electricity was higher; is that correc:
THE WITNESS: Yes, Your Honor.
THE COURT: That's what I'm _coxking

for. What dates in this PECO Exhikit 1 do

- you observe that?

THE WITNESS: Your Honer, November 11,
2005. |

THE COURT: To when?

THE WITNESS: To . if you look at the
usage from November 11, 2005 until like

January 13th, 2006 her electrical usage

practically doubled even with the gas being

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731-9847
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used if you compare it to her previous year,

when she was like -- let's go back to -- the
previous year her usage was not ﬁhat high}
for her electrical usage e&en withk her gas 
running. So something does lead me to

believe that something was not working right

where she was using a supplemental heating

device along with malfunctioning equipment.

THE COURT: All right. ‘So what
you're -- just to sum up your testimony so
that T have it understood, that generally
from October through Februaiy of the years,
you consider those to be winter months;’gas
usage went up? |

THE WITNESS: Yes.

THE COURT: 3But from November '05 to

January 13 electric usage went up when

.compaﬁed to the prior months -- compared to

prior yéars?

THE WITNESS: Right. Exactly, Your
Honor, shke usually -- according to her
pattern normally this is . the electric is
usually a little break for her during that

time, but it climbs just as well as with the

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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|1 gas usage at the same time. |
| . 2 THE COURT: All right. Now, let me
3 ask you. From that period of time, November
4 '05 to January '06, when the electric usage
5 went up when compared to prior years, what
6 was the effect on gaé usage during that
7 period of time?
8 THE WITNESS: The gas had increased
3 also. Just Like the customer was
10 indicating, she had a problem with her gas
11 - heating, gas heat. I don't know exactly
12 when she got it fixed, but it shows that
‘I’lB - something was going on with the gas heating
14 , or the equipment there, because the increase
15 | was on both rates simultaneously, when it's
16 normally during the héating season that one
17 : would -- the gas heating was -- the electric
18 ; would at least decrease and the gas would be
19 consistent with the prior year.
| 20 h THE COURT: Okay. Go ahead,
| 21 Mr. Swerling.
22 BY MR. SWERLING: |
,t23 Q. ~ Whkat is PECO's final position regarding Miss
.‘24  Keita's account?

- PRECISION REPORTING, INC. €215} 731-9847
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A. We wduld like Miss Keita to continu?ggB'
paying the CAP rate bill and pay the bills as
rendered, and the company is most definitely’willing
to investigate in her billing concerns upon her
cooperation and her availability. | |
Q. I think I missed one question about the BCS.
What was the financial decision with the‘BCS at thek
infofmal level?
| A. The decision was that the bills were
correct as rendered and the custamer was tb pay the
CAP rate bills on or before the due date.
| THE COURT: And your position on
Miss Keita's claim for a refund of some
$2,000.
THE WITNESS: Your Honor, aCcarding to
my analysis I do not beliéveythat‘refund is
rwarranted’ | | |
THE COURT: Qkay“ Anything else,
Mr. Swerling? kk
MR. SWERLING: No, Your Honor.
THE COURT: And you're vaing those i
exhibits? | |
MR. SWERLING: Yes, Your Honor. I

would like to move them intoc the record.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731-9847 ~ |
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THE COURT: All right. They're

received.

MR. SWERLING: PECO Exhibits 1 through

(3% 1
¥

THE COURT: They are received.

Miss Keita, anything else you want to
say?

MS. KEITA: Yes, Your Honor. I just
Want to know why -~

| THE COURT: Or quésti@ni Excuse me.

Any guestions that you have of Miss Tarpley.

MS. KEITA: Yes.

THE COURT: Go ahead.

Cok * *

' CROSS-EXAMINATION
* * *
3Y MS. KEITA:
Q. I wanted to know why in all this time period

when I consistently call them come to send a
techniciar here to check the meter why nobody came
out and checked it.

A, My records are not showing customer
contact requesting the information. July 26th, 2005

is when you inquired about the bill. And a detailed

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215} 731-0847
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‘particular time. The next attempt was made by you

Q. I did call the office several time

Page 85
bill explanation was provided for you at that

on August the 30th, and you were calling for payment
arrangements, not about a billing inquiry or

disputing the accuracy of the bill.

requesting for someone to come out to the property
to check the meter because --

THE COURT: Now, Miss Keita, you told
me that three or four times and you also
tcld me that PECO didn't come out.‘ Is there
anything new that you want to tell me or asx
her?

MS. KEITA: This's okay. No; No,
Your Honor. That's it. |

THE COURT: All right. Now,

Mr. Swerling, anything you want to add
before we adjourn this hearing?

MR. SWERLING: Just one quickkquestion
for Miss Tarpley.

-, * k3

REDIRECT EXAMINATION

* * *

BY MR. SWERLING:

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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Misg Keita call to request someone to come out to
the property for a meter test or analyeis?

A. There was no actual request for it.

THEE COURT: What yeaxr?

THE WITNESS: July 2eth, 2005,,Yéur
Honor, was the only inquiry regarding the
billing accuracy, and according to our
reéords it was resolved with a bill |
explanation in determination that her usage
increased with space heater used in
conjunction with her gas appliance, her gas
heating.

THE COURT: Anything else?

MR. SWERLING: Just to sum ﬁp, Your
Honor, PECO doesn't believe that she should
be entitled to any kind of a refuﬂd. But,
you know, after talking with her and getting
some detaills we understand what her |
circumstances are. And, you know, we can
try another payment arrangement with her if
that's what she is interested in, you know,

we can try to work something out. But

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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‘that's all we can do. ‘

THE COURT: Well, I have these facts
before me from the testimony and exhibits
and I have to, as you know, preparé»an
initial -- revieW'thefﬁamts and prepare an
initial decision. ©Now, if you're going to
discuss the matter with Miss Keita and if
you do resolve it, it should bé doné
proumpt.y so that you can notify me before I
issue any such decision.

MR. SWERLING: Well, I think, at this
point with the length of the hearing and all
the facts that came up'PECO would actually
like a decision. | |

| THE COURT: Okay;

MS, KEITA: But, you kncw; we can talk
to her aside, you know, and see what's going
on. | |

THE COURT: Very good. Anything else
from Miss Keita?

MS. KEITA: Yes. T want to ask
another question, if she does recall in

March of 2005 when they send me a bill of

- $566.18 when I call to request for someone

PRECISION RE:‘PQR'FIN(}, INC. (215} 731-9847
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to come out and discussing the bill being so
high, extremely high. '

THE COURT: Miss Tarpley, do your
records’indicate any call in March of 05
from the complainant régarding a high bill?

THE WITNESS: March. No, March 22nd,
'05, aécording to our records, the customer
called to indicate that she was mailing a
payment .

MS. KEITA: No.

THE COURT: Okay. Go ahead, Miss
Keita. Anything elsge? |

MS. KEITA: No. Thaﬁ’s it your Honor.

THE COURT: All right. I want ole]
thank the parties for appearing by |
telephone. I'm going to review the
evidence. And I will issue a written
decision, which’you‘ll get in,the rail. So
thank vyou very much ﬁarkparticipating. ’This
hearing is adjourned. ’

MR. SWERLING: ’Thank you.

MS. KEITA: Thank you, Your Honor.

| % % %

(Witness excused.)

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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* * *

{Whereupon, the telephonic hearing
adjourned at 11:31 a.m.)
* k%

THE COURT: After —he record was

closed and the telephone calls terminated

the Adninistrative Law Judge noted that in

marking the exhibits there were three

different exhibits marked as C-1. So in

order to correct the record I'm going Lo
renumber those three exhibits,' C, dash, 1
will be a multipage document. The first
page being a statement of earnings from the

Devereux Foundation for the period ending

7/23/05. As C, dash, 1A, is a multipage

document, the first page of which is a

gtatement of earnings from the Devereux

‘Foundation for the period ending 6/25/05.

As C, dash, 1B, is a multipage exhibit, the

first page being an earningkstatement from

Elwyn, Inc. for the period ending 5/29/05.
With those corrections then thé other

exhibit numbers will remain the game.

PRECISION REPORTING, INC. (215) 731-9847
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NUMBERS FOR IDENTIFICATION IN EVIDENCE
Por Lhe Respondent:

PECC Exhibit-1/ | . 83
puCo Exhibit-27 | 83
PECO Exhibit-3 / | e f 83

c-1/ | | 29 B
c.1n” 29

c.ap” | 29

c-2/ 30

:33/ 30

c-a/ | 30

cs” | 30
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I, Alice Mattes, ayﬁmart Reportar
and Notary Public, dc hereby certify the
foregoing to be a true and accurate transcript
of the proceedings in this matter, as
transcribed from the stenocgraphic notes taken
by me. |

Ll A o
Alice Mattes

Court Reporter

Notary Public

{The foregoing certificatibn of this
transcript does not apply to any reproduction
of the same by any means, unless under the
direct control and/or supervision of the
certifying reporter.)
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Account Statement :
Customer Name: Saranbge Keita , Prepared by: Regulatory nm%zﬁmnnm
Address. 8 S. Bonsall Ay ; Formal PUC Case
Glenolden Pa 19036-1742
Account Number: 50-09-26-526038 ~ Rates: Residential Electric and Gas Heating
D Meter S Dly Peco - L . i Date
Bl A Reading A Avg 8ill Amt Supp Sales | Amount Due Late Payment |  Pymt | B8alance Comments
Period Y ~Type G Use | /Budget | Chg. Tax Reqstd | Dale Chg. I Recd
- | S 1 _E +Agmt | ; o P — ORIy
i\i 28335 -1A | “ 5162 | 03/08/04 ‘ : 5162 | ‘il bl
/ /04 : 2846 - 1A | ; : , ; ] ; includes $6.00
02/12/04 | 5 28447-A | 112 | 224 15.44 | ; Transfes Fee.
021204 | 5 2873-A| 27 54 30.18 , :
037204 | 29 | 28736-A| 289 | 89| 4278 | 222.73 | 04106/04 | | 5162 | 03/08704 | 22273 | BM50
0311204 | 29 | 3028-A| 155 5.3 179.95 |
04/13/04 | 32 | 20072-A| 336 | 105|  48.88 , T 199.16 | 0510104 | 22273 | G4/09/04 199 16 | BM 50
04/13104 | 32 | 3150-A| 122 38 150.28 ,
0573704 ] T30 | 20360-A | 288 55 4264 | 7915 06/07/04 199.16 | 04/26/04 79.15 | BM5J
0511304 | 30 3175-A| 25 | 0B8] 3651 : ; u | ,
OB/4I08 | 32 | 20605-A| 246 | 77 3757 . 1 82.36 ¢ 0n07i04 | 79.15 | (6/08/04 62.36 | BM 53
0614704 | 32 3190-A ! 15 0.4 24,79
07/14104 | 30 | 29941-A| 332 | 1190 48.37 | | 6963 | 08/09/04 6236 | 07/07/04 | 6663 [ BMSD
AR404 | 30 | 3202-A 12 0.4 21.26 ‘ ; | ,
OM2/04 | 20 | 30215-A| 274 | 94 4082 ” 6327 | 00/07i04 . 69.63 | 0728104 63,27 | BM50
08/12/04 | 29 3215-A1 13 0.4 22.45 , .
05714°04 | 33 | 30497-A| 282 | 85] 4186 | T 63.92 | 10/07/04 6327 | 08B0MA | iz [EMET
09/14'04 | 33 3227-A1 12 0.3 21.26 | R ; ] ] , ,
0404 ; 30+ 30817-A| 320 | W08 4551 T | 7042 110804 1 63.42 | 09729704 7643 | BM 50
101404 | 30 3241-Af 14 | 04 23.61 ; ; o ; . ] ,
[0 |, 28 S1283-A| 47 | 70| izl | | 743 izoeod | 088 | B IR B
11741704 i 28 | 323-A| 22 | 07 33.01 h M : , ‘ |

DOCUMENT  frco ey
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Account Statement ,
Customer Name: Saranbge Keita Prepared by: Regtlalory Performance
Address: 8 8. Bonsall Av Formal PUC Case
: Glenolden Pa 19036-1742
Account Number 50-09-26-526038 Rates: Residential Electric and Gas Heating
, I , |
D Meter | = S | Diy Peco Date : :

Bill A Reading | A Avg BiltAmi | -Supp | Sales Amount | Due { tate | Payment |  Pymi Balance Comments

Pariod Y ~Type G | Use {Budget Chyg. Tax Reqgstd © | . Dale Chg. . Rec'd
S 1 ; E _FAgmit : . ,, ; ] 1 |
04 | 32 | 31769-A | 478 | 148 |  67.42 [~ 12583 | 01/0505 | 17143 | 11/30/04 | 12583

304 | 32 3368-A| 105 | 32| 12013 | ; 70.42 | 11/16/04 |
01743/05 | 31 | 32179-A| 410 | 132 5852 | . T 24398 | 0208105 13583 | 12/30004 | 24305 | BME0
0143105 | 31 | 3524-A| 156 50 185.46 i |
T02/11005 | 29 | 32671-A| 442 | 152 62.59 26103 | 03/08/05 ] 243.98 | 02/08/05 29103 | BM 50
02/11/05 | 29 37T18-A | 194 66| 22844 ; : Rk
03A4I05 | 31 | 33050-A| 429 188 6001] ; 56618 | 04/07/05 364 T | 56618 | BM03
03/14105 | 31 3894-A| 176 | 55| 210860 ; ‘ _ ;
04/13/05 | 30 | 33389-A | 330 | 113 4921 42188 | 05/00/06 | 344 29103 | 03/25005 |  421.88 | BM03
04/13/05 | 30 3968-A) 74 | 24| 9408 ] : | ]

0511305 | 30 | 33690-A | 301 | 100] 4428 | 28566 | 06/07105 250 | 22483 | D4/26/05 | 28566 | BM 03
0513105 | 30 3995-A | 27 0.9 38.88 | j ,

R105 | 32 | 34001-A| 311 57| 4558 T 8183 | 070705 | 265.65 | 06/06/05 8183 | BM 00
@05 | 32 | 4019-A| 24 | 07| 3625 i ; : | ,
07714105 | 30 , 34334-A| 333 | 114 4842 [ | 159.86 | 080805 | 102 , 150.86 | BMG3
07/14/05 | 30 | 4036-A| 17 | 05 28.59 b | | ,

08112/05 | 29 | 34829-A| 495 | 170] 6948 . T 174081 09:06/05 | 097 8232 | 0B/16/05 | 17408 | BM O3
0812105 | 29 4051-A) 15 | 05| 2809 : : ; 1

DGHAI05 | 33 | 35256-A| 427 | 129| 6055 37085 | 10405 | 216 : 27086 | BG4
09/14/05 | 33 4072-A1 21 | 05 33.97 ” oo , , , ;
10/13/05 | 29 | 38672-A| A16 | 143 59.21 | TTEesAR T TI0w0s | 835 | 26514
1013105 | 29 4004-A1 22 | 07 3572, ] , o . ] i



ﬁmmm Jof4d

Account Statement u , ‘ :
Customer Name: Saranbge Keila : Prepared by Regulatory Performarnce
Address, 8 S. Bonsall Av Formal PUC Case -
; Glenolden Pa 19036-1742
Account Number: 50-09-26-526038 : Rates: Residential Electric and Gas Heating
; " ; , ‘
D Meter S | Dy | . Peco ; ; Date
Biit- A Reading A | Avg BitAmt | Supp - | Sales Amount | . Due Late | Payment Pymt Balance Comments
Period Y Type | G | Use {Budget Chg. Tax Regstd | Date Chg. Rec'd
, 8 . E +Agmt | ‘ . ] A
71105 | 20 | 36098-A | 426 6] 6052 T 70009 | 12/06/05 453 T T *70009 | *Deposit
1111105 | 29 4177-A | 83 28 114.90 ] ; : Reguest
S ‘ | | s15100
, - , ‘ 5 o : | BMo4
12/13/05 | 32 | 36780-A| 682 | 21.3. 9379 . T1,006.08 | 01/05/06 ; 171,006 09 | ‘Depost
| 121305 | 32 4267-A| 90 | 28 136.71 Request.
i : , ‘ ] : « . ,mwm.,mo
01713106 | 31 | B7358-A| 579 | 186 80.41 : 1,462.24 | 02/08/06 | , | *1.462.24 | “Deposit
0113106 | 31 | 4445-A| 178 | 57 300.24 S ] : | Request:
1 , , , _ ‘ ; ‘ $75.50
02713106 | 31 | 37788-A| 439 | 141 14.32 ; 740.00 | 03/08/06 "302.00 | 02/02/06 | 1.47157 | "Deposit
02/13106 | 31 4657-A | 212 6.8 297.01 | | Cancelalion
) ‘ ! /140,00 , , | o ‘ ,
03/15/06 | 30 | 38230-A | 432 134 14.18 | ‘ 280.00 | 04/10/06 , ‘ 7 1.750.79 | BM 52
D3/15/06 | 30 4852-A| 195 | 6.5 265.04 _
; , | 140,00 | 1. ; - -
04113106 | 29 | 38674-A| 444 15.3 14.44 ; T 778.26 | 05/08/06 | 1193850
0411306 | 29 4982-A | 130 | 44 173.27 | : ;
WWs/06 | 32 , 30130-A| 456 | 14.2 88 | | 863.99 | 06/07/06 | *469.00 | 04/26/06 | 1,555 23 | 'LIHEAP
05/15/06 | 32 | 5032-A| 50 15 71.05 ; | |
06/13/06 | 29 ; 30537-A] 407 | 140 13.66 , T {91304, oriosios | | = ‘ 7,604 28 |
061306 | 29 5055-A) 23 0.7 3539 , | o :
07712706 | 29 ; 40081-A| 544 | 187  19.81 , §54.10 | 0807106 T 1583534
o7A2008 | 20 | 5087-A| 12 | 04] 2115 ] ; ; | R [
B8/0I06 | 29 | A40832-A] 851 | 293] 5963 ["i03255] ogosios | | 1 1 17379
08/10/06 | 29 5077-A{ 10 0.3 18.82 _ | ; _
-09/0B/08 | 29 ! A41605-A] 733 | 52|  43sa| | 1411851 10/0306 | 12811 ~ 180309 | BMOT



Page 4 of &

Account Statement .
- Customer Name: Saranbge Keita Prepared by: Regulatery Performan
Address: 8 S. Bonsall Av Formal PUC Case .
: Glenolden Pa 19036-1742 ,
Account Number: 50-09-26-526038 . Rates: Residential Electric and Gas Heating
D Meter s Dly | Peco , , , o1 Date ;
Bill {~ A '} Reading A Avg | BillAmt | = Supp Sales Amount Due | Llate Payment | Pymt | Balance Comments
Period |- Y o <Type G Use Budget | Chg. | Tax | Regstd Dale Chg. |- Rec'd ‘
) t..8 1§ E 1+ Agmt . : 1
,l’é 29 5091-A| 14 04 2267
10/06/06 | 28 42203-A 538 -{ 1921% 2078 L M 124.16 7 10/31/086 057 ; : *1,850.86 { PAR $10/CB
10/06:06 M 28 5110-A 19 08 26.32 | : :Includes
: +10.00 | - : ” $691.24
R , A . : { CAP Rate
F set aside
| ; . 8 - . . ; balance
11/07/06 32 | 42¥73~A | 570 17.8 25.15 : 128475 | 11/28/06 : , 1 198599 | Agmit
11/07/06 | 32 5212-A 1 102 3.1 109.98 o A : : = , | Defaulted
12/10/06 33 43356 -A 1 583 | 176 26.94 } 147202 01/02/07 ; o 2,163.26
12/10/08 33 . 5356-A1 144 43 15033 | \ . (I :
0115/07 36 | 43938-A | 582 16.1 26.79 _ _ 1,661.88 | 02/07/07 2,353.12
0174107 | 32 , 5518-A 162 501 . 183.07 L .
Q21207 28 44387 - A 449 16.0 14.85 ‘ -4 1,929.31 1 03/06/07 ; *156.00 | . 2/5107 2,620.55 | "LIHEAP

02/12/07 32 1 205~A | 2858 | 79 252.48

Reading Type Codes: A-Actual E - Estimated C - Customer



December 30, 2005

Saranbge Keita
- 8 SBonsall Av
Glenolden Pa 18038-1742

RE: ST #2019279
8 'S Bonsall Av
Glenolden Pa 19038-1742

Accouiit Number: 50-08-28-526038
D‘ear Ms, Keita:

in respOnse to your Informal Complaint field with the Public Utility commission, (PUC) on
1 2114/05 the results of the investigation are as follows:

&« On 7/28/05, it was explained to you that your gas bills from December 2004 through April
2005 ranged from $128,13 to $228.44 during the peak winter season. It was determined
during the conversation you used an electric space heater in conjunction with the gas
heating. A cost estimate was chtained, which indicated you had the potential to use 413
kWh per month during the winter and was in line, (cosi estimate is a bit low, dependent
on the hours the space heater was in usej, The cost for- operatmg the appliances and
gas heating this past winter were explained.

s There have been no recent inquiries from you regarding your bills,

« On 11/30/05, it was explained the past due amount of $700.09 was an accumulation of
unpaid charges. The last payment made toward the account was ot 8/16/05, which went
toward the June 2005 billing. it was explained you still owed {he bills from July 2005
through November 2005. {t was explained you were also billed a deposit due to the
delinguency of the account,

« There was no change in your financial status and you were advised to remit proof of no
income for possible CAP Rate enrollment. You were provided with PECO Energy's fax
number and mailing address.

¢ Dunng the periods from 2/2004 through 9/2005, your usage was consistent and you were
billed on actual readings.

¢ Youwere billed 2-deposit ir)st‘all_men’ts totaling .552'26.50. which remains unpaid.
Your energy charges are $780.48 due 1/9/06.

A report, which includes this information, will be sent 1o the PUC and they will render and notify
you of their decision. in the meantime, please pay your monthly charges by the due date on your
bill,

Cordially,

Brigitte Lntzenberger

Analyst
Customer Relations

C: PAPUC | B | S | .Pq('o Eﬂ/\t\ﬂﬁ
&




3
Date: 10/25/06

PA. Public Utility Commissien
Bureau Of Consumer Services

Inbound Closing Report
Casa Number: 2019279 Opened On; 12114105
Customer Name: SARANGBE KEITA Utllity Type: Electric Distributor
Address: 8 SBONSALLAVE Account Number: 500926526038
GLENOLDEN PA 18036-1742 Company Name: PECO Energy
| prior Gase: Yotal Balance: $1,006.09 Balance Date:
Compllance |
 Violation(Alleged, Actual, No): NO Chap 56/64/Other: Section/Rute:
- Declsion Issued: Y : Oral Writtern: W ;
| Investigator: KEPNER, SHEILA PUC Declsion PUC Case 821106
Issued Dt: Closed DU
Decislon Recvd Dt; 8/21/08 12:25PM
Letter Description:
| To Roestore Sewvice Pay: $000 To Continue Service Pay: $0.00 By:
Terms:
Speclal Budget Amount! $0.00 Regular Budget Amount: $0.00 Plus Arrears Payment: $0.00
Final Bill Monthly Payment: $0.00 Current Bill Monthly Payment: $0.00
End Of Month Payment: $0.00 :
- Par Descdption: '
- Resolution:

| CASE CLOSED ..DECISION RENDERED COMPLAINT DISMISSED . BILLING CORRECT AS RENDERED....CU CONTINUE TO
PAY CAPRATE IN FULL ON OR BEFORE DUE DATE EACH MONTH...

_ felo Ehint 2

Catalog: \WacognosiwicasemgmipostiCase Management\apps\CM_Reporis cat. Report A 2e oognosiwrcasempmipostiCase Managementiappsy




STATEMENGROF EARNINGS

DOGUMENT
FOLDER

.o The ‘
!{7;’} e perivd End (UEFOS/25/05
4y ”e‘\’e‘.e«‘f" Fay Daie 0401705
) Foundation Chigck Nurber: G5260431
King of Prugsia; PA 14406
; R
KEITA, SARANGBE" .
Taxable Mardal Hlatus.
Fodural varned Canter 282
Hrate Single Dept: B34
wxpmpiions/alicwances ‘
Fedioral: 08
Lia'e ol
T  Houn r s T cumnent | rorat,
2 § MAIL | BQURS %‘iﬁéﬁ' rg:fare 1 - PTAIOD { TO DATE
| EARNINGS: . - R "1} OTHER BENEFITS AND INFORMATION:
P senuLaR pAY 280 80.64 784.00 4,458 80
% {IVERTIME BAY 1420 8.C0 117 60 117 BO :
| omD 8eY PREMILM 25 89.60 20.00 8500
POOND SR O PHEK 38 800 300 3.00
4 By PAY Go Vil 2520 [
PyotAL pay B3.00 424 60 461080 -
TIME-OFF BENEFITS: (Acerioy heues Ratlect Plan Yoar intu prior piay)
. ) . Yacaton Balance: 0.00
DEDUCTIONS: Fersonar Balance 000 |
. SOCIAL SEQ TAX 57.43 304 48 Holiday Batance: 400
FEDERAL NG TAX 25.00 15300 |1 HMU Balanze: 2000
FANEACGARE TaX 13.40 71,20 4
GTATE RA 28.35. 150.76 |
Ba UNEMPLDYRERT B3 AP
NET PAY 749.65 4,229 76
<3 e
3 &3
o = ..
z by T T
: =l
= o .
| DRI * o e ]
RE L AIN QI OuJR Bk LS . : .
7 X
Ly }()

o EWH3
F-030142%79
Ppila (T[0T




o STATEMA)OF EARNINGS
oo Perod Encing - 0671 $/08
rig Fgﬁ;ggi?;(n ) ) Pay Date. 06417705
" King of Prussia, PA 19406 Eheck Mumser | 05240452

: KEITA, SABANGBE'
Taxabie Mantal Statgs ‘

Fageral:. Matried Canter 262
S|t Single Dep G341

fremptions/allowantces:
bederat: 06

CBlate . oo
R T 1w cumment | veam k e T Comenr TOTAL
r ji BATE T por HOURS, i PERIOD [ 1o LATE | ; L PERIOD 1O UATE
EARNINGS: - S T T OTHER BENEFITS AND INFORMATION: ‘ T
| REGULAR PAY 9.60 5600 548,80 3,584.80 AT |
PHDSET PHEMIUM 25 5600 14.00 68 00 )
SO DAY BAY g B0 2400 235.20 23520
STOTAL PAY 80.00 796800 2,586 00 ,
. . t 1
TIME-OFF BENEFITS: racciued dours Roroet # anvoar ey gndr fiay)
: ) Vacaton Balance’ 0.00
DEDUCTIONS; ‘ Fersonal Balance: 0.00
SOHIAL PO TAX ; 4G 47 24713 Holiday Balance: 800
FEDERAL INC TAX o 2500 12500 1} =ML Batance 1600
MEDICARE TAaX . ‘ 157 57.80 4 i
STATE P& , 24 50 12237 |,
PAUNEMPLOYMENT ' TR 359
RET PAY 586 74 3,450 41

N it B A e i 2 4548+ im0 i




X

B it 2o b )

DERT . o

3000 5

]

X
EWZ

LEWYNING

111 BELWYN HUAD
ELWYIN PA 15063

" Tarable Marat Statss, - Motued
Eromplisnsiidionances

Fodeiat U

PA NiA

L,
105 00

{0

VO
260270

19
51,

year 1o date

Earnings - rate haurs this period -
Fitalar 11 4300 7420 FYER:T '8 BER .23 Your federal taxable wages this period are $919 69
Cuabme 171450 1.60 27 .43 3,626.16
Forconal Mot 11.4300 8 Q0 31.44 640 08
AR SLVE ‘ £9.45
Sl Ll 5.1b
Sick 548.64
vacauon 1.645.92
Workest Het Ot ; 548 64
‘ Gross Pay $932.69 15.750.28
Deductions Statutory
Feoeral Ireome Tax -63 73 1,372 .24
Sooal Sewurty Tax -57.02 a6, 04
thedicare Tax -13 34 #25.03
PA State income lax -28 23 47836
PA BUISDE Tax -0 84 14,18
Other
Cring Lirect Dg <735 .57
Heaith Sae RER 169.00
ey Unen Ded -12.95 214 48
Lavings Bond € -50 00 B50. 0G
Pa Oce Tx 10.00
Adiustment ,
Pa Ccc Tx +42 00
Net Pay - . .1$0.00
G ROFAUE I
sz{ U r:/s;:‘;g‘;r;;yy;};;;u'ng;zr-v Lo UHEY HEE. ‘mu,r e m T E L DUATLT 7l 2YZ0ILS r iz _;,.,:,',xr TR D LG ATER AT EUTTOM
g W‘ . : < ; 5 & P N : FRIEE S Y ¢
PRy LLWYI\ NG ' il ‘ L Advsce number; 0Q000260270
‘ l Lo “in CLWYN HOAD - , ﬂfiy dqti}‘.:“ = ..., _07/01/2005 R
SIWYI iy pa. 19063 Y e S e

Earni n’gftatement

08/26/2005
70172005

Perigd Ending
Pay Date:

SARANGBE KEITA
8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
GLENOLDEN PA 18036

* Excluded from federal taxable wages

L2001 Aulomare Data Piotensmg. Jox

A TEAR HERE

;

Deposiled to the secount of

transit ABA amount

. accoutit number

SARANGBE KEITA

T

A e i o e b

5451064032 2313 7269 $735.57

NON NEGOTIABLE

R T T

BRI FEXEARIY

]
s

TH50, S VR e i F it e

T
e

P e




C Fig . - DEP C LOCK VU 748
ELW 02&633 003“35 1oz ‘ 00245254 ;1

ELWYN ING.
111 ELWYN ROAD
ELV/YN PA 19063

. T

Marned

Tarchie Manla) Slatus

xemplicns/Allowances:
Fedetal
PA

0
N/A

Earnm“‘itatement

DE/12/2006
06/17/2005

Peried Ending
Pay Date:

SARANGBE KEITA
8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
GLENOLDEN PA 18036

C2002 Agiomals Qara Piogesang nc.

EBarhings o rate hours this period yeat o dg_tg
Heruar 11 4300 16 09 182 66 7,852 41
L0 i 14,4300 & na 3.0 68 .45
Petsoral Hol 14300 8.0V a1 .44 548 64
Macanon 1. 430C 48 .00 548.C4 1.645 92
Yyorkert Mot O 1y A0 8. o0 137:.16 548 64
Chpetime 3 998 .73
Shite e 516 ;
Gick ) , 548 64
Gross Pay $963.12 14.817 59
Deductions  Slatulory ,
T Foderal inome Tax 68 29 1,308,651
Socal Secundy Tax - .58 91 909 02
Medicare Tax 13 77 212 59
PA SBtabe Inuone Tax 2917 450. 13,
A LSO Tax -0.87 13.34
other ;
Crirg Doreet e 715.72
HMpalh Cae -13 00* 186.00
tsu Unian Ded 12 39 205.02
Sawngs Bond E 50,00 600.00
Pa Oec Tx 52.00
Net Pay $0.00
- ' : ¢
“ * Excluded trom federal toxable wages W
- Your federal laxable wages this period are 3950 12 &
PRI CRr . v
PRI ,,m,.um:TTn,!fTw?J R 5?’*;'?‘]1"3“5?"_'3}7}1:11 i FE A LA ..lel'u:’l’x T FnL A ua-x;;;',';-:'r TOETOL (LT AT BLTTON 8
i - &"’”' M*‘u_ ‘ﬁ{,"’, L, | Py :-‘,':' \;“# :" . -:: - .‘ : : ‘\'u,‘. - : ;i e ‘: %‘.,' . _\ :‘_‘.,.,.. 4 :‘:»
. .g CELWYN ING. S ' PR Advnce number* 00000240254 ) i‘
! .‘ TAT1 ELWYN ROAD .. v : e - £ oanwzoos , S
mwm ELWYN FA 19063 N R DR RS *\
. £ 2E= N
Deposited to the account of * Z 2 Saccouninumber _transit ABA amount i
SARANGBEE KEITA T 5451064032 2313 7269 $715.72 |
&
4 s
F
NON NEGOTIABLE i

L e e

FopGebty




‘“ ‘ ‘ ‘ CHECK NO.

LIFEPATH, INC,

PAYROLL ACCOUNT
2014 CATY LINE ROAD , ,
BETHLEHEM, PA 18037 S DATE AMOUNT
06/17/2005 $95 87

’ DE;F‘O%!%Y FIVE DOLLARS and 87 CENTS

'NON-NEGOTIABLE

e SARANGBE KEITA

f;?{ EN g SOUTH BOONSALL AVENUE Bank Routirg Mo Bans Account hutuber Deposil Amount
" GLENOLDEN, PA 19036 231372691 5484026306 | 9387,
’ ‘I’* “»“*
%‘!\‘
K 4

‘;.'.,, = g e e ey
Y DI R PATTER AL TN

b, nz& e

AR A SR ArE OO TAENTICONTAREHEATLSENEITIUEHNKRSTODCH S TORAREBEMEREUIIE VL ORILITER ,:;3* 6..:1' R

LIFEPATH, INC. [ PAYROLL ACCOUNT

P 75 . ; y ) ; - ; ) I3 . 1 jey N -
%f.i%-hvﬁz 40 091 DEPARTMENT >W<E;TA‘ & EMPLOYEE NAME , 55 ol 1%56'%3; NO OL‘;gﬁn{cfcp E?:g ; £HECK KRG
EARNINGS. HRSURNTE | CURHENT AMDUNT YEAR TO DATE DEDUCTIGNS CURRENT AMOUNT VEAR TGDATE
Regular Pay 12.000 108 72 222272 | Federal WIH 1 000 585
Vacation Pay ~ 0.000 0.00 18435 | FICA (Medicare} 158 34.98
:  FICA {Soc Sec) 574 149.54
Pg State Tax 334 74.07
Pa Ui Tax : 010 2.18
Local-Media i 1.09 2410
CPT Media ; 008 10 G0
!
i é :
s i
¢ *i
i :
%
FaTd 3 r N e d H ARy EH : e T y - NS r‘,(;'i'E
e ar-u»:g*% CUMRENT s&&ﬁe@? | CURRENT OEDEJgﬂg»sS _ NET;?&S 8?’ L gt rﬁs‘f’ﬁtf oop e ga::ﬁ:'f&is" ‘ -6 ‘é»b‘? -
huok your aderess and social secutity number!
REONDLR RO YOLR LITAL SASEG JARD DS TIIBLE B0 o JiaMGisty TALLBLO 222 3 wznsi‘b&m:w LGOI

Sépepingd tal




service To. SARANBGE KEITA
8 5 BONSALL AV
i ENGLDEN PA 18036-1742

Jilling Date: June 16, 2005

If you have Any Questions or Céncerns, Call
PECO Energy at: 1-800-494-4000 Before the
Due Date between 7 AM, and € P M. Mon - Fii,
on Sal between 9 AM, - 1 P.M . or wiite P.O
Box 8699 , Phila., PA 19101,

Si tiene alguna pregunta o queja, lame al
1.800-494-4000 antes de la fecha vencida.

Billing For Your Energy Use:

Balance fror last bel 3285.66
payment Jun.C6 - Thans Yo $z85 66
Balance af Billing : $.00
lost of Energy Used:
Lmmary of New Charges tDetails on Next Page)
rom May 13. 2005 to June 14, 2005
£00 Energy Charges - ... 8183
 enould net provide you with & gelaled nreakdowc of New Charges , 881.83
*y new charges this rmonth - For a sony of your il . L
dotat o pivane caltul all BOG 494-4000 New Balance \ $81.83
e it ges CONtAIN 25T mated 10 slate \xes ol $6.28. - : :
iing 3271 fur Sute Gruss Feceip's Tax. PELO Energys rew Total Amount Due '
wges roniar  §6 12 Inlangitte Transtior Charges. July 7, 2005 $81.83

pRe

MESSAGE CENTER

FECFOS




Foundation

Th’e o
(f“’ Devereux
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Yaxahte Mantal Status
Fegerat Marrigd
State - Single

Exemphions/Allowances
Feneral. 06

OF EARNINGS

STATEME
Per ¢ EnsY 07,2375
Pay Daty 07729705

Ceposit Number: 05311958

KEITA, SARANGBE' C/ o\
262 ‘

Cenlar:

Dept - 6341

Srate 00
. s T e 1 wouns | cumewr | vean CURRENT. TOTAL
T HOURS CPERIOD - | TO OATE. . PEROD. |- 10DATE
EARNINGS: i s sl i ‘ ~
) . CTHER BENEFITS AND |NFORMAT(ON
FEGULARPAY 8980 72.00 705.60 5,958.40 ;
GVERTIME PAY 1470 24.00 352.80 705.60
SYRAIGHT TIME 980 8.00 78.40 78.40
240 SFT PREMIUM 25 8400 20.00 126.00
ENG SFT OT SREW 38 24.00 9,00 VH.00
HRL .80 8.00 18 40 78.40
HOLIDAY PAY .00 L0 ‘ 235.20
1AL PAY 112.00 {24420 7.200.00
TIME-OFF BENEFITS: {accruud Hours Reflac P1an ¥oar thru priof pay)
S Vacation Batanes: 5.28
DEDUCTIONS: Parsonai Balance 0.00
SOGIAL SEC TAX ‘ 7714 446,40 3 ‘Ho].day Balanse - 4.00
FEDERAL N TAX 4480 219.80 HM. Balange: 20.00
MEDICARE TAX 18.4 104,40
SIATE PA 38.20 221.05
PA UNERMPLOYMENT 112 6.48
KET PAY 1,064.90 6,201.87
o« = -
£ R
=, ~3 ‘
o M3 .
, , ) l ‘ -3 o
: s . : : RETAIN FOR YOUR BECORDS - o
DOCUMENT & =
R ‘ £2-22

| :';The
~ % Devereux

F O L D E R 7 . Deposit No, 0531 “3;:38

7 Foundation
King of Prussia, PA 19406
Date Jul 29' 05
PAY | ONE THOUSAND SIXTY-FOUR AND 90/100%*7* . {$:+*1064 90
TOTHE | CENTER 252 | DRt G341 ] Account Number: 5451064032 F) D&D’ﬁ@ ’l‘;i
Bank ABA Number: 231372691 ﬂum 21 |07

ORBER S ARANGBE' KEITA
8 SOUTH BONSALL AVENUE
GLENOLDEN PA 19036

-

Wit b s 61 Diavearn
O TN (e M1 )

NON-NEGOTIABLE




STATEMEAT OF EARNINGS

’ ?C:rh'e . Period 1. 07/08/95
| BN T : ripd tn (7
~ 3 'pzﬁﬁgﬁ?gn Pay Calz: 07/15/05
King of Prussia, PA 19406 ieCx Mumber. " Q5RE04ZY
KEITA, SARANGBE’

" Taxable Marital Status: ‘

Federalr Marred Center 252

Sae Single Depy 6341

Expmplions/Alicwantes
Fogeras 04
Siale [$14]

. I M,YE l ;m t TLPERIOD L TO OATE ~. 00 ‘., PERIOD f,:] - - TO.DATE
EARNINGS: , ' : : : L “ BERRSuondls & Mtcvabiartil
. OTHER BENEFITS AND INFORMATION:
REGULAR PAY 980 £0CO 764.00 5,252 80 N N
DVERTIKE PAY 147¢ 16.00 235.20 35280 5
NI 55T PREMIUM 25 80O.00 20.00 106.00 i}
ZNDYSHT QT FREM 38 16.60 6.00 900 i
HOLIDAY PAY L0 .00 235.20
1AL PAY a6 0O 1.045.20 595580 |4
i
: TIME-OFF BENEFITS: & ircruet bours Retlact Plaa “oa7 thry prior 5oy}
o | Vacalion Balance: - ' C 060
- DEDUCTIONS: : ' ' Persnnal Balance ‘ 0.00
S:?C'ﬁ& SEC TAX 64.80 358.26 . Holiday Balance: 0.00
&ViDZ‘;HA’L iNC Tax i £5.00 17500 |' HML Balance: 24.00
MELHCARE TAX ' 15.16 86.36 | '
STATE PA 32.09 182.85
PA UNEMBLOYMENT : 14 536
NETPRY ; 907.21 5,136.97 i
|
1
f
e e e il e e e bt st

AETAIN FOR YOUR RECORDS




& {0y

L e

WE
=

CTRE O DEPL CLOCK VUHR NO. 759

ELW PebE33 pLoE3S 105 9000280264 1
Koo [ ]
e ELWYN INC ;
F¥ 111 CLWYN ROAD

ErWYNFPA 19063

Wi bu}?d, vk y

Taxahle Mantal Ltatus - Martied
ExemphonsiAlowarces,
Fadotal 8]
Pa A
Earnings fate ‘hours this period yaar to date
Regutar 11.4300  72.00 822 96 9.489. 19
oY BID 11.4300 & 60 2.47 71.92
Wotkeg Hol 01 11,4300 & 60 113.18 661.8C
Giesrtime: 3,626 .16
Petsonal Hot 640 .08
Shift it 5 16
Sick i 548 64
Varalion o ) ) . 1,645 .82
‘ Gross Pay $938.59 16,668.87
Deductions © - Stalutory o
o Federal Inceme ~ax. -64.61 1,436.85
CSotal Securdy Tax -57.39 1,023.43
Medisare Tax “13 42 239.35
PA State Income Tax -28.42 506.78
BA SLYSDE Tax 0. 84 15 02
Other ] )
Cking irect D2 697 .86
Heallh Care -13,00* 182.00
Psu Jman Ded -13.05 231.03
Sawings Bond E <50 Q0 700 50
L Ba IS Tx 12.00
Net Pay. 80,00
* Exeluded from federal taxable wages
Your federal taxable wages ths period are $925.59

Eamn'%é, Statement /I3

07i10/200%
07i15/2005

Pefiod Ending
Pay Date

SARANGBE KEITA
8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
GLENOLDEN PA 19036

©.2008 K0P b
]
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Depos:led to the acca(mt of . acc’ém{tﬁhmﬂer, “ transit ABA *’

e

SARANGBE KEITA

5451064032 231 3 7269 R
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&,

lw Gideas Goess 105 o‘as*é‘soozsg &
K. AR NG
o ELWYNING
S F X t11 ELWYN ROAD
VA E ELWYNRA 1906
elwyn ¢ ?
Taxabe Marital Status: Marned
ExempuonsiAliowances
Federat ]
VA, WA
Earnings . rate  howrs  this period year to date
Hegular 11.4300 72 00 822.96 10,312.15
Diverime 171450 1.30 22.29 3,648.45
Personat Ho 11,4300  8.00 91 44 731 52
0750 ‘ 71.92
Ghaft Dt 516
ik 548 64
vagaon 1,645.92
Worked Hot O - o o 661,80
Gross Pay $936.69 17.625.56
Deductions __ Statutory e
Ppderat Income Tax -64 33 1,501.14
Souar Seeunty Tax -57 26 1.,080.69
Medicgre Tax -13 39 252 .74
PA - State Income Tax .28 36 535,14
PA SUNSDI Tax 0. 84 15 86
- Other_ " ,
Chng Direct De <696 49 =
slaaith Care ~13 00* 195 00
Psy Umon Ded -13.02 244.05
Savings Bond E -50.00 750.80
Pa Cee Ix ; 10 00
Net Pay. $0.,00
e * Bxcluded from federal laxable wages
= Your federal taxable wages this penod are $923 69

Earningg Statement
Pecod Cnding: 07/24[2005
07/29/2005

Pay Date.

SAHANGBE KEITA
8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
GLENOLDEN PA 19036

(-2 e
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i YOUR:MO,"‘_THLY BILL

An Exelon Company

| {cur Accéunl Number Ls. 50-09'2&526038 “Your Next Scheduted Meter Readmg
August 12, 2005

if you have Any Questions or Concerns, Call

Setvice To; SABANBGE KEITA PECO Energy at: 1-800-494-4000 Before the
8'S BONSALL AV Due Date between 7 A.M. and 6 P.M. Mon - Fri,

GLENOLDEN PA 19036-1742 on Sat between 9 A M. - 1 P.M; orwnte P.O.
‘ Box 8699 , Phila., PA 19101, o
St tiene alguna pregunta o queja, llame al
1-800-494-2000 arites de la fecha vencida.

dilling Date: July 18, 2005 Billing For Your Energy Use:
' ‘ Balarce fromfast bilt $8183
, : $61.83 $81.83
No Late Charge On . %500
Late Clnge=129% g8183. o 5102
Balance at Billing £682.85

sost of Energy Used;

summary of New Charqes (Details on Next Page)
from June 14, 2005 to July 14, 2005

ECO Enetgy Charges .. . e e s e 1.0
New Charges | $77.01
New Balance T s150.86

tew chatges sontan gstimated total sfate axes of -~ $6.44;

wluting 2,88 for State Gross Rece pis Tax, PECO Energy’s new Total Amount Due ~ ’
hatges centain  $6 56 intangible Transiton whargc.s August 8, 2005 _ $159.86
MESSAGE CENTER

RECO ENERGY ‘four bill payment is past due. Please pay the past due amount now. The due date onthe
Lt stub appiies o new cnarges only. To avord more charges and sollection action, pay the past due

ameurt today or call us 10 set up payment terms. If your servce s shut off, you may have to pay the past
due balance aid a deposit amount in{ull, We will not accept payments at your propenty.

e



y ' o CULEPT. GLOCK VEHR N 23 ST
. \ ELW 02563.3 QDOCB@; 105 03002&0254 Earn'ni Statement
,&7\ > fErLWYNINC ‘ Period Ending. 05/28/2605
‘ 117 ELWYN ROAL : pay Dale 060312005

[wyn ELWYN PA 19063
e rw Farks

Taxable Manta! Siatus Marned SARANGBE KEITA

Exgmmmrxs;’lxi;owanms' ~ : 8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
sefesrpl ) .
: p;;d,m g/ﬂ GLENOLDEN PA 19036
Earnings . crale  hours  this period yoat to date
Hequtar 11 4300  71.80 H20 .67 7,669.53
Overtime ' 174450 B0 10 29 3,508.73
sEag e At 4300 800 91 44 1,097 .28
GTem 6645
Fersonat He : 457 20
Shatt Ot 5.16
Sick ' 548,54 : —
Warkag Hob O ; o , L 411.48
Gross Pay . . $922.40 13,854.47

Deductions __ Statutory ; ‘
Federal income Tax -62 18 1.24%.22
Soeial Secunty Tax L5638 850. 11

Medicare Tax .43 19 198 & DOCUMENT
‘ 27 92 42096 , JUHL

PA Stale Inceme Tax

PA SUNSD! Tax -0.83 12.47 » F OLDE R

Other ) : i
C‘kmg Direct De -BEE . 0& : ’ " £
Heatth Care +13.,00* 143 .00 ] by o
Fsu Unor Des 12,82 191,83 = = |

Savings Bond & -50.00 550.00 = -

Pa Occ Tx L b2.o0 ' : =5

Net Pay - =~ =~ . $0.00 2 ki

: “ Excluded from federal taxable wages ‘ £, o
e Your federal taxable wages this pericd are 3909.40 e -

TRALD 457 e
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e Ceo.URILE.UDERT. 'cucx VEHR N 709

S - EUw 026653 0006ds 105 000180256 Earningg Statement
IR ‘ : ‘ ®
1 »?j\t* LLWYN NG, Penad Endin 05/01/2005 :
\ ' & ¥ 111 ELWYN BOAD i Pay Date: D5/06/2005
VVY ELWYN PA 19064 v

W Gl ives n

Taxable Manial Status. - Marned SARANGBE KEITA

'Exgmf’“unﬁfm“’waﬂﬂﬁs» ' 8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE

ederal ] ; i
PA. NA o GLENOLDEN PA 19036

Earnings o _ rate hours this period year to dale
Regular 11.4300  56.00 640.08 6,027.04
Overtime U 17,1450 6.70 114,87 3,588,44
Persona Hol 114300 8.00 g1.44 .35 16
St tht 11.4300 7.60 1.80 5.16
Vagalion 1% 4300 16.00 182.88 1,005.84
T B0 66.45
BigK 548 64 ’ -
Worked Hol Ot ) v A 414.48

Grosa Pay . o 00 00$1,031.17 12,018.81

Deductions _ Statutory . :
- Federal Income Tax -78 .50 1,117.23

Socal Secunly Tax -63.12 737 91
Medicare Tax -14.77 172.58
PA Slate Income Tax. 31 .26 , 365.40
PA SUISDI Tax -0 93 . 10.82
Other R i
Cking Direct De -765.26 ,
Health Care , -13.00* 117.00
Psu Union Ded ~14.33 166.12
Savings Bond E -50.00 450 .00
Pa Oee Tx 52.00
Net Pay | | "~ %0.00
e : * Excluded from federal laxable wages
wn Ynur rederal taxable wagbs this period are : s
$1,018.17 - - S : i v

B Foat :WN‘l} ;_:‘z.} ;
alka ,Y'i" 111 ELWYN-ROs " 05/06/2008" .7
‘ gg‘ﬁm,,.,;,; w‘kn;i;;‘ ELW\’{N PA “w190b3 ’*} ' c:;;‘sv; ,""ﬂ: :
3 :? \;,k : = ”.h', A E
s G ' Deposued :o the accoum at accoum number ,.trangn.,ABA " aatt aavamount B
HERA ‘,_SARANGBEKEITA 54;;1054032 o 2313 7259 WY $765.26.
‘;Z" % >

P P P




C eoURRENpEPTCHOCK VCHR NO- 718

Bl Glss dodcas 105 eckoozsy Earnings Statement

-Kf‘* ELWYN INC. : ‘ Pencd Frditl 05/15/2005
#% 111 ELWYN ROAD : Pay Date. 05/20/2005

web!Wn ELWYN pa 19()63

Taxable Merital Status,  Marned SARANGBE KEITA

E;xgmpmnsimrowames; 8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
Codleral A | GLENOLDEN PA 19036

Earnings , . pata - hours this period  year to date
Regular 11,4300  71.90 821.82 6.848.86
Personal Hol 11.4300 800 91.44 457.20
Ovettime ) 3 588.44
0TS , 66 45
| Shift Dff e 5.16
Sick . 548.64
Vatshon 1,005 .84
Cwerkee Mot Ot o . , 411.48 -
Gross. Pay © .. . $913.26 “2.932.07

Deductions S{atutory

Federal ncome Tax .60 81 1,178 04

Social Secunty Fax -55.82 793 73

Medigare Tax <13.05 185.63

PA Slate Income Tax ~27.64 393.04

PA SUISDI Tax -0 82 11.64

Other ; e .

Cking Dfrecl De ~679.,43 :

Heabh Carg -3 03> 130.0C

Psu Upion Ded -12.69 178.81

Bavings Bend E »50.00 500:. 0C

Pa Qce Tx ' L 82.0C

Net Pay T $6.00 '
= * Excludod from federal taxable wages ' L
- “Yuur federar 1axab}e wages this period are $900.26 ; :, K
Co \ aaan»(;v::: Y
(RVER

e
J -
RS ﬁ“",;“
. P 4 ,.-1' C\D~ 3
; B
SNF B 1 ;
i

‘00000200257 Hj
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-

" The ' , ; : STATEMENT OF EARNINGS

. , o e ' Period EAE:  05/28/05
E@Fggxg;‘i?;‘n : . pay Date: 06/03/05
' Bryh Mawr, PA 19010 Check Numbsr: 05’226426

Sosint Securdy Number: 578137471 : ' KEITA, SARANGEE'

Taxablo Marilal Status Empipyee Number: 578137371
Federal Marnied : ; Canter: 262 :
State: - Single ' Dept: 6341

Exgmptions/Aliowances:
federal: 08

State: G0
‘ gt A ) pemon o S FERIOD .4
- FARNINGS: e e e e T PO
. . OTH IT5 AND | +
REGULAR PAY 980 80 00 784 00 3,136.00 THER BENEFITS . NFORMATION
2ND SF T PREMIUM 25 80.00 20.00 52,00
TOTAL PAY ‘ 80.00 804.00 3,188.00
TIME-QFF BENEFITS: [Actrued kours Reltoct Fxnn Yoar ioeu pfl’oipny)‘
. . Vagation Balance: : : 0.00
DEDUCTIONS: Personsl Balance: : 0.00
SOCiAL SEC TAX , 48,85 197.66 Holiday Balance: 12.00
FEDERAL INC TAX 25.00 100.00 HML Balance 12:00
MEQICARE TAX 11.68 46.23 :
STATE FA , 24.68 87.87
PA UNEMPLOYMENT 72 2.87
HETRPAY , 692 09 2,743.37

ELGHDS

o - e _ew e w
X . +




g The
@ Devereux
Foundation

Bryn Mawr, PA 19010

STATEMENT OF EARNINGS
Poriod Ending:  05/14/05

Pay Date: 05720705
Check Number: 05200447

Sceiat Security Number: 878.13.7371 KEITA, SARANGBE’
Taxable Marital Status, Employee Number: 578137371
Fedaral: Married Center; 262
State - Singla Dept 6341
L Exemplons/Allowances: .
Foderal, (6
State: 00
[ PME. o Hous il e ClToDaTE o PERIOD . | TODATE. -
EARNINGS: ' ‘ : — sl . g e L
~ ) ; THER FITS AND INFO# N:
REGULAR PAY S 80 80.00 784.00 2,352.00 OTHER BENEFITS AND INFORMATIO
INDBRT PEEMIUM 25 80.00 20.00 3200
TOTAL PAY ‘ 80.00 804.00 2.384.00
TIME-OFF BENEFITS: [Attrusd Hours Bolloct Pian Yaar They pror pay}
R | Vacation Balance: 0.00
QEDUQ?!O{{& o Personal Balance: 0.00
QQQ AL SEC TAX 49.85 147.81 Holiday Balanse: 8.00
FEUERAL INC TAX 25.00 75,00 HML Balance: 8.00
P MEDIGARE TAX 11 66 34.57 ~ ’
 STATE b 24.56 7319
PAUNEMPLOYMENT 73 215
NET PAY ] 682.08 2,051.28
ol - ut:fk(méﬂmunnutpﬁu‘:: -




_ - YOUR MONTHLY B
;AnEkc'?opCbmpény, ‘ SRR e

Your Account Number Is: 50-09-26-526038

ILL

Your Next Scheduled Meter Réadlng:
May 13, 2005

If you have Any Questions or Concerns, Cali

Service To: SARANBGE KEITA PECO Energy at: 1-800-494-4000 Before the
‘ 88 BONSALL AV Due Date between 7 AM. and 6PM Mon . Fr
GLENOLDEN pA 18036-1742 ‘ On Sat between S A M . 1 PM wrwitePr

Box 8699, Phia PA19101 ,
Sitlene alguna Pregunta o queja, fame af
1-800-484-4000 antes de ta fecha vencids,

3illing Date: April 15,2005 Billing For Your Energy Use: |
Balance trom fast b | $586 8
Payment Mar 25. Thans Yot Mm
$2788 givaes
No Late Charge O oA
laleChargemapse:  — gpun e Bias
’ Balance at Biiting C BETB RS
ost of Energy Used:
~ immary of New Charges {Detalls on Next Page)
o March 14, 2005 to April 13, 2005
iCO Energy Charges S 143.29
New Charges 31 4;’3‘.29
New Balange $421.88
arges contain estimated total state taxesof  $8.04, < . ‘. -
g $293 for State Gross Heceipts Tax. PECO Energy's new Total’ymnt Due
scontain - $6 68 intangble Transitan Chirges. May 9, 2005 ; $421.88 |
MESSAGE CENTER




-+« STERLING HEALTHCARE & REHAB CENTER

14165

‘*283’)0'[‘?1 C)RA‘*{ C STREET MU PA 19063 Date 5/02/2005 .,
&mpigyge‘ﬂdme.,ﬁg SRRy SQC 3 Depaxtment ' Pay, jod i SiATUS RATE EMP§$
SARMNCRBE KELITAS 573 13 71 75 CRTF'D NURS ;4/10[2005~ 4/23/2005 55 9 3500 9134%
Type of Paxninqt s Rate  Hourg - *“Amouﬁt ﬁDeducticns L Thxs perzod S YThO
BEGULAR ‘ 9.35007 .75 7 7. QJ‘““"“WT v ' 0, 00T 5. 64
REGULAR 2.8500  36.25 357.06 PA.CCCUPATIONAL T 0.06 10.00
REGULAR 9.9500 7.50 74.63 PA WITHHOLDING ‘13.47 162.92

MEDIA WITHHOLDING 4.39 53.08
FICA 27.20 329.01
MEDICARE 6.37 76.95
SUIL-DISABILITY LAl 4,78
UNION DUES 11.32 113.63
UNION DUES 2 .45 2.258
Gross Eaxnzngq 44,50 438.70 Total Deductions 63.6¢C 762.46
Yih Farnxnga 5,306.61 Net Pay e 375,10 4,544 .15
BENERITE TAKEN:
HOLIDAY 22,80 ‘
STERL[NG HEALTHCARE & REHAB (TNTFR 14230
» o MESOUTH ORANGI* ST REET MEDIA, PA 19063 Check Date 5/16/2005.
Employes Name® . 80C. SEC ¥  Department . . ‘ Pay Period - STATUS - RATE EWPﬁ?
n&ﬂAN@PF KETTA L 57313 7371 75 CRTF'D NURS 4/24]2005* 5/07/2005 85 9. 3500 9734(
o wf Barnings .. _Rate = Hourg = Ambﬂﬁt © Deductions Thls pernod ~ YD
FPGUI ‘ T9.9560 0 14.25 *;19 ©UFWT ~0.00" 9,84
PR OCCUPATIGNAL T 0.00 10.00
PR WITHHOLDILG 4,35 167.27
MEDIA WITHHOLDING 1.42 54.50
FICAR 8.73 337.80
MEDICARE ‘ 2.05 78.00
SUI=DISABILITY W12 4.90
UNION DUES 2.98 116.61
UNION DUES 2 0.00 2.25%
Srosn Edrumngé 14.25% 14179 Total Deductions 19,71 T82 L7
5,448 .40 Ne* Pay ety 122 .08 4,666.23

¥PIr Barainags
SENEFITS TAZEN-
0L IDRY

22.50

DOCUMENT

FOLDER

£- 03019279
311057 Pule




» CHECK NO, ;
' " LIFEPATH, INC. ’ O N
' PAYROLL ACCOUNT - ; !
2634 CITY LINE ROAD ‘
BETHLEHEM, PA 18017 - DATE AMOUNT
, 04/08/2005 $191.76

pEPOS)

1oe SARANGBE KEITA
CRCER  § SOUTH BOONSALL AVENUE
GLENOLDEN, PA 19036

,}%HUNQRED NINETY ONE DOLLARS and 76 CENTS

NON-NEGOTIABLE

Bank Routing No. - Bank Account Numbar

231372681

5484026306

Deposit Amount l
1%&5‘/6‘% »

{‘%“ha‘& ’
: .

D Y

'
-
&~

UFEPATH, INC. 7 PAYROLL ACCOUNT

578-13-7371

04/62/2005

5790 081 , KEITA,S. ‘ : ‘ -
EMPOYEENG T PEPARTMENT - CMPLOYEE NAME SOCIAL SECUBITYRQ. ~ PERIODEND " CHECK NO.
CARNINGS HASJUNES | CURRENT AMODUNT . YEAR TO DATE DEDUCTIONS CUBAENT AMDUNT YEAR TO DATE
Regular Pay 24.000 217.44 142165 | FICA (Medicare) 315 | 20 61
FICA (Soc Sec) 1348 | 88.14
Pa State Tax 668 | 43.66
Pa Ul Tax 020 1.28
Local-Media 217 14.20
OPT Media 0.00 | 10.00
DAY MWQ,OG CURBENT FA&13¢94 CURRERT csogélgrﬁ; NET P&Rj ‘762 YTH. p}x‘i:%vjc{sﬁs L XTD osbaggiggk . vrn.jix%ﬁ%\? 6
heck your address and social security numbert!
EFMSOID26:35C REQROL R FAOM YOUH L OCAT SAFFGUARD DS BIBUTOR, I UNKNC‘WN’ C&i@BI! 2N HO26570070008 | LOIEFO49904

,hi'{(xuixﬂ!}.uwm SESLE SRTSALILL




R , o | : | : CHECK NQ
L LIFEPATH, INC. S [
PAYRCLL ACCOUNT \ ~ ‘ ;
2014 CITY UNE ROAD :
© BETHLEHEM, PA 18017 DATE MOUNT
- 0412212005 166.99
{)EPDO%EUNDRED §IXTY SIX DOLLARS and 89 CENTS
1o THE SARANGBE KEITA - NON-NEGOTIABLE
ORDER 8 SOUTH BOONSALL AVENUE Bank Routing Né. Bank Account Number Deposit Amount
GLENOLDEN, PA 18036 231372691 5484026306 166.99%,
: ; ) , &

LIFEPATH, INC../ PAYROLL ACCOUNT

5790 091 , KEITA, S o 578-13-7371 04/16/2005
ERmoveeng o DEPARIMENT . EMPLOYEE NAME ) SOCIAL SECURRY NO. __PEBICDEND CHECK NO
EARNINGS FRSUMITS | CURRENTAMOUNT | YEAR TO DATE DEDUCTIONS | cusrent amsount YEAR T DATE
Regular Pay 0000 0.00 1421.65 |FICA (Medicare) ‘ 2.75 23.36
Vacalion Pay 20.900 189.35 189.35 [FICA (Sot Sec) 11.74 99.88
S Pa State Tax 581 | . 4947
Pa Ul Tax 0.17 1.45
Local-Media 1.89 16.09
OPT Media . 0.00 10.00
”A"‘WEQ%. l . QURRENT EA%Q‘%G%S LE}?‘*”ENT 055%%%'%5 Net ARP-99 Y10 E}‘“B'?"?égo _YIo. Bmggf%f?ss i vﬁmﬂ‘i?-r%s
heck your address and social security number!!
&
LEMSOIOIETSE . AEORDER FROM YOUR LOCAL SAFEGUARD OISTRIBLIOR, I uNnnowrvw,‘c&LLsca»szs:azz ‘ HD265T0010000 LGTSFO43904

SAPEGUARD. bvowss  srsi stani




| {r Devereux o .

Foundation
Bryn Mawr, PA 18010

Social Securidty Number: - 578-13.7371
Taxable Marital Statlus

Federal, Martied

State Single
Exemptions/Allowances:

‘Foaderal: 0B

STATEM OF EARNINGS
Period Ending: = 0416705
Pay Datp: 04/22/05
Check Number:. 05160457

KEITA, SARANGBE’
Employes Number: 578137371
Center: 262

Dept; 6341

P i e

Slate: - o
| [ TR . GURIENT . i YEAR a_mswr - rQTAL
| EARNINGS: R oo JTEROn o TooatE : G, PERIOD | A TODATE
; . : ‘ ) : NFORMATION:
! REGULARBAY 9.80 80.00 784.00 784.00 OTHER BENEFITS AND INFOR °
. ; TOTAL PAY . BO.OO T84 DG - - 784.00
-
i
:
f
i
TIME-OFF BENEFITS; (AccrusdHoves Rollect Plae Voar iy prior pay}
- oEBUCTioNS 'l Vacation Balance. 0.00
ONS: ‘ ; Personal Balance: 800
SOCIAL SEC TAX s 48.61 48.61 Holiday Balance: 0.00
F&CJERAL ING TAX 25.00 25.00 HML Balarce: 0.00
MEDICARE TAX 11.37 11.37 ‘
STATE PA _ : 24.07 24.07
CPA UNEMPLOYMENT . e gl
MET PAY 674.24 674,24
|
i




e
gb‘lﬂmn

Earnings

CRLEC L DEPT GICCK VCHR NO:

,‘ELw 026633 000635 105,

ELWYN INC.
111 ELWYN ROAD
FLVIYN PA 19063

Taxable Mantal Status Marned

Exemplions/Aliowances:
Federal ,
PA Nia

0000160247

v rato . houts - this period year to date
RBegular 114300 7 116,00 182 .68 5,386.96
Overtime 17 145C 1470 252,03 3,473 57
07 SD 11,4300  14.70 5 .51 66.45
Vacation 11,4300  64.00 731.52 822 96
Personal Hol 274 32
Stuty Lt 3.26
Sk : 548 .64
Worked Mot Gt L o 411.48
Groes Pay = -1 781.171.94 10,987 64
Deductions _ Statutory
Eederal Income Tax | -89 .62 1.038.73
Social Seewrity Tax -71 BE 674.79
Medicare Tax -16 80 157.81
PA State Income Tax 35,58 334 .14
PA SUNSDI Tax 1,08 9.89
Othet ; —
Ciing Direct De ~BET.73 :
Health Care =13 o0* 104,00
Psu Urion Ded -16.29 151.79
Savings Bord E <50.00 400.00
Pz Cee Tx 52.00
Nek Pay 80,00
= i Excl’uded from federal taxable wages
- . Your federal taxable wages this penod are

Ear‘ninismtement

Peniod Endng 0411 7/2005
Pay Date 04122/2005

SARANGBE KEITA
8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
GLENOLDEN PA 15036

$1.158 94

| e o . B ANS 3re pra—
WER (N SUMENITAUTHE fj U’s{'f eﬂuu:of\“ ,mw..r‘mm Gz AN *rJ :“L‘m Bl ,.su »I*"fJL’F;KUM DA I I'..J_.M_lrl FERESTRE D) DEDTC
? ; ’) : ;;ff.-.g':“‘: » .{4; ,"“u w’ ’:.,, '-_ ;.- ‘?"»‘ : > - : : ;“\ :‘»{» . ‘;A- “‘?’:‘:‘*“: tig:\’;’;:\‘ v:,\:\:;, :‘}:
. Foe ELD 4 tampekegss AT “ s ok 5
LN EL’WYN "\‘G*’ SRS 00000160247 HIERR 1)
elw 'y‘ n s FLYN.ROAD 5, 42 omzpdos) T VLTS
: : CORIR P I et A s «,’ i
Wbuu..t - ELWYN PA \19063 ; o ,‘ :“' . *“" J: 'w«, \»\".
P p . s 4 R e P ¢ %3 TN ¥
! N d f\ ; ) g ] ,’ . :‘Fg R } ' :§:
LS Y T S R N S ST T Y ii . ke
w4, Deposited to the adeount of - e ‘-,mamount e
7. -SARANGBE KEITA 5451064032 2313 7269 o %867.73 |
€ w o R v LS v o. Lo - £y f’;\
A
b 3'}‘.
8
b "]
PR . ; . a 0‘\‘
. Ly,
. . ; . ) L - ‘ y:’
- -§ ‘ R i g
NON-NEGOTIABLE
o5t o L T i . - o : 4 R




-

e DEPT.

EarnmgiStatemem

0410.1}2005
(Q4/08/2005

Feriod Eading.
Pay Date:

SARANGBE KEITA
8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
GLENOLDEN PA 19036

oo CLOCK VCHA, N
ELw 026693 000635 1&? ¢ 06001 5 é’za? %?
7‘ # ELWYNING.
l#*& 111 ELWYN HOAD
VVYV - ELWYN PA 19063
;e;hua’fdlyxiﬁ n :
Texable Marital Status, - Marued
ExemplionsiAlowandes.
Fedural. 0
PA A
Batnings RS rate . hours. . . this period yeat to date
Regular i 11 4300 © -64.00 % T 731.52 5.204.08
Leprime R K 1450 14300 245,17 3,221.54
OTsn S 114300 14210 5.29 60.94
Personal Hol 11.4300 &.00 91 .44 274 32
Shaft aff 41,4300 2 20 0.55 3.26
Worked Hol Ot 11,4300 B.OG 137 .18 411.48
Bk 548.64
Maualion » ” g1.44
Gross Pay T 51,211.13 9.815.7C
‘Deductions _ Statutoty ,
Federal Income Tax <108.49 939 11
Sooal Yecunty Tax ~74.28 602,93
Medicare Tax -17.37 141.01%
PA Slate Income Tax -36.78 298 .56
SISO Tax -1.08 8.83
Other » ‘
Ching Direct De -896.29
Health Gare -13.00* 91.06
Pau Umon Ded -16.83 135 .50
Savings Bond E -50.00 350.06
Pa Dce Tx 52 00
f NeEsy T ww |
- * Excluded from federal taxable wages
.  Yaur {ederal taxabfe wagés this period are

we bdw (LS )

ek E-"LWYN RO":

S

“$1.198713

E. LWYN PA.

)*l»'.

bepo‘sﬁted;m ‘thé §éc6u?1t»~o’r' R

E ~~accoum number ) teansit- ABA w0

L 00000146247
“04/08/2005

JRran

o £ amouni

| .SARANGBEKEMA.

TS 5451064032

«

. 2313 7269° z_

A

i

5 . &
Do A

NON NEGOTIABLE

o

$896:29 .

(RPN

B

P p

237
Ty

S 1PE R




¥

Suate. 0o e
L BARNINGS: e i - - = o L ) et
, HER BENEFITS AND INFORMATION:
REGULAR PAY ; 880 80.00 784.00 1,568.00 OTHERBE ! AN INFORMATION
2R 5FT PREMILM .25 48.00 12,00 12.00
TOTAL PAY 80.00 19600 1.580.00
e
L Vacation Balance:
DEDUCTIONS: o Parsenat Batance:
SQCIAL SEC TAX 48 35 97.96 Holiday Balance:
EEDERAL ING TAX 250C 5000 HIL Balance:
MEDICARE TAX 11.54 229 -y
STATEC PA 24,44 48.51 4
PA UNEMPLOYMENT 71 142
NET PAY 684.96 1,358 20
RETAIN FUR VOLR [ECHRDS :

e The
; Devereux
4”7 Foundation

Bryni Mawr, PA 19010

Sogial Secunty Numbor: 78137371

Taxzble Mardat Slatus:
Fedoral: Married

- Sate.  Single

Exemphions/allowances:
Federal: 08 -

STATEMENT OF EARNINGS

Feriod Enclill. 04730705
fay Date: 08/06/05

Check Number. 05180446

KEITA, SARANGBE’
Frinployee Numbar: 578137371
Centar; 262

Dapt:-. . 6341

TIME-OFF BENEF[TS: (Atcread Hours Rottact Plan Yoar thee drige pay)

iii YODATE:'|

0.00
8.00
400 |
4.00
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ot

NEFITS TAKEN:

LIDAY  24.50

* STERLING HEALTHCARE & REHAB CENTER 13750
318 5QUTH ORANGE STREET ME . PA 19063 . C Date 3!2i/'~’005 . :
!*:er;h. oyee Have | SOL. S pepartment. - pay iod _STATUS . RATE btu—‘#_;
SARANGER KEILA , _ 593137371 75 CRTF'D NURQ 2/27/“G04“ 3/17/700“ 55 9.3500 9734
Type of Parningg Rate  Hours . Amount -’ Deductions . This period - . YTD-
REGULAK G,35%00 .25 2.34 AT : 3.00 9.84
REGULAR 5. 8500 37.5Q 365.38 Pa OC CUPATIONAL T 3.06 20.00
REGULAR &. 9560 22.75 226,36 ba WITHHOLDING 18.136 113.975
' MEDIA WITHHOLDING 5.58 37.08
FICA 37.08 229,71
MEDICARE 8.67 53,72
SUI-DISABILITY .53 3,33
. UNZION DUES ' 12.58 77.89
UNION DUES 2 0.00 1.38
Gross Baiiings A TYE. 08 Total DeducEions “g3IE 538765
YID Bagpaings 3,705.07 Het Pay > 514.90 3,168.42
BEREPITE TAREN: ‘
CHULIDAY  22.50
'STERLING HEALTHCARE & REIAB CENTER e 13990
318 SOUTH ORANGE STREET MEDIA, PA 19003 _ } Check Date R e
Tpleyes Namé S soC. SEC # Department ~Pay Period . »STATHS 9. I;‘g%% glggg
Q%ANBFE KEITA v §¥3-13-7371 75 CRTEF'D NURS 3é27/20€5 ‘Q/OSfZgalb ;;rxod RN T
“fi“’ “f ‘Barninas Rate: . ng?!a 7 };xéxgug} e IF)‘e‘}Tuct:}orts i Lioc Ty
: 1 9. PA OCCUPATIONAL T 0.00 .
FevLAk 5.9300 " 1598 MBS A WITHHOLDING 27.66 149.45
MEDIA WITHUOLDING 5.°77% 4?.69
FICA 35.87 3og,a%
MEDICAKE 8.34 70.5
SUT-DISABILITY .52 §.38
UNTION DUES 12.08 102.31
UNION DUES 2 G.00 1,80
: : g Tota 5 07 696.86
S e T T 58,25 575.26 Total Deductions BG. 02 ‘
?gﬁéﬁggigqgg 4,867.91 Net Pay a 485.24 4,169.05
ENEFITS TAKEN:
GLIDBY  22.5G
STERLING HEALTHCARE & REHAB CENTER 13873
318 SOWTH ORANGE STREET | MEDIA, PA 19063 ‘ Cheek Date 41’0412005 .
plovee tdame . SOC. SEC # Department . v oPay -Period . STATUS - RATE. EMPH#-
sRANGEE KEITHR : 573-13-937L 75 CRIF'D NURS 3/*3/’005* ’/gb{AOJJ 85 - B.3500 - 9734
e of Barnings Rate — Hours Amount  Deductions This period . ' YTID
CGULAK 9.8500 44,50 438.33 - FHT g.00 9,84
GULAK 4, 9500 15 .00 149.25 PR OCCUPATIONAL T 0. 00 10.00
PA WITHHOLDING 18.04 131.79
MEDIA WITHHOLDING 5.88 42,94
FICA 36.43 266.14
MEDICARE 8.52 62.24
SUI~DISABILITY .53 3.86
UKION DUES 12.34 90.23
UNION DUES Z C 48 1.80
e RBaTniags 55,50 TBE7.58 Total Déductions 8319 616.84
L Barnings 4,292.68 Net Pay 2 505.39 3,673.81

(-7
0019974
2l lo1 Bulee



elwyn
W&MM‘IM

CRE

i e's o COEPT.
ELW 026633 000635 105

ELWYNING
1t ELWYN HOAD
ELWYNPA 19063

Taxable Mar tai Status:
Examplions/Allowances.
Fadera 0

PA NIA

_rate

CLG»K VCHRND, ©
24;, ‘1,

OQOI

Marned

this posiud

- 738

SEEEE

LR # gswm ING .
XX e, AOAD
;e;!wy ﬁ ELAN'PA, 19063

» p
. 8

kR By

* Bxcluded from federal taxable wages

Earnings ) hours. yoar to date
Renular 1441300 86.00 914.40 3,566.16
Overtime 171450 31.40 538.35 2,825.49
0" B0 14,4300 30.80 11.55 52.61
Sl Dt 11,4300 2.00 0.50 2.589
Personal kol 182,88
Sick 548.64
Vacation 91 44
Warkerd Haol Ot e o e 074,32
' . Gross Pay $1,464.80 7.544,13
Deductions  Statutory o
Egdoral frcome th)e «143 .54 750.73
Sotal Securdy Tax 90.02 463 .74
Medicare Tax <21.05 108,45
PA Blate income Tax ~44 .57 229.62
FA SUISDE Tax ~1.32 6.79
Other .
Cking Duect De -1,080.94
Health Gare <13,00*% 65.00
Psu Union Ded -20.36 103.93
Savngs Bond E 50,00 250 00
Pa Qce Tx 10.00
Net Pay - .$0.00

Your federsl taxable wages this penod are

$+.451.80

W

e

‘ D‘ep&si%&d to the account of . -

Earnings Statement
Period Endi® 03/06/2005
Pay Daie; O3/11/20C5

SARANGBE KEITA |
8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
GLENOLDEN PA 19036

€ 20LALH i
S

~transit ABA ~amaunt

SARANGBE KEITA

[oar=—y

5451064032

2313 7269 - $1 ;éeo,fga

Nt

- NON-NEGOTIABLE




K

elwyn

#

PRI OLFY CLOCK VEHRUNO, .
ELW 026833 ODOSSS 105 . 0000127242

78 1,

ELWYNING
111 BLWYN ROAD
ELWYNPA, 19063

-
o "" B

‘m JELIVYN ROAD -7 :
ELWYN P 19063 "

Y
2

( D’ebééited to tho aceolint of * *

Earnings Statement

@
Penod Endi 03/20/2005 '
Pay Date: 03/24/2005

SARANGBE KEITA
8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
GLENOLDEN PA 19036

~
RXIAALY. e

Taxable Mants! Status' -~ Marned
Exomptionsiflowsnces
Foderal ¢
PA NIA
Earnings . tate . hours - this poeriod ‘year to date
Heqular S 11,4300 74930 06 40 4,472 .56
Dverlite 17.1450 . . § 80 150.88 2,976.37
GT s0 11,4300 8.10 3.04 55,85
Shutt et 11 43030 50 0.12 2.7%
Bersona Hol i82.48
Hick 548.64
Vacaon o1, 44
‘Waorked Hot O e 274,32
' Grops Pay - U $1,060.44 §.604 57
Deductions Slatutory )
“Federal .ncome Tax -82 89 833,62
Sowal Secunily Yax -64 .94 528 65
Medicare Tax “15.19 123.64
PA Slate Income Tax -32.46 261.78
PA SUSDE Tax - 95 7.74
Qther .
- Cking Direct De 744,57
Healllr Cure ~13.00* 78.00
Ra Ot Tx -42.00 52.00
Fsu Umion Ded -14.74 118.67
Savinys 8<;snd E +50.00 300.00
Net Pay .. 80,00
* Excluded from federal taxable wages
Yotr federal taxable wages this perod are
$1,047.44

" transit AéA co

. SARANGBE KEITA

233;2“

NON-NEGOTIABLE




R e e s B SO eloati o) SN

CHETF W

L LIFEPATH, INC. . ' .
- : PAYROLL ACCOUNT
: 2014 CITY LINE ROAD
BEYHLEHEM, PA 18017 . DATE BARIUUNT
; V3117008 316801
. ONE HUNDRED EIGHTY NINE DOLLA 1 CENT
pepoSREHUNDRED EIGHTY NINE DOLLARS and 01 CEN

" NON-NEGOTIABLE

ot SARANGBE KEITA

ORDER 8 SOUTH BOONSALL AVENUE Bank Rcuisr%g Nu ‘Bank Achount Number D&I{:oaut Amount
GLENOLDEN, PA 19036 ; 231372691 5484026308 : 1894%,,
; - o , &%
S S

LIFEPATH, INC. 7 PAYROLL ACCOUNT

5790 091 KEITA S . 578.13-7371  03/05/2005 RE
. EMP.OYEE NO o beeantmeny _EMPLOYEE NAME . SOCIALSECURITY NG. PERIODEND . CHECKNO.
EARNINGS ] HBSJUNTS | CURRENTAMOUNT YEAR TO DATE DEDUCTIONS CURRENT AMOUNT YeARToDATE |
Réguiar Pay : 24.000 214.32 986.77 | FICA (Medicare) 31 14.31
FICA (Sot Sec) 13.29 61.18
Pa State Tax 6 58 30.30
Pa Ul Tax 0.19 0.88
Local-Media o214 9806
OPT Media o 0.00 10.00
. xg‘sag? | CURRENT ﬁAf%tgf\?Gg 2 - CURRENT nmgg’igrjs . NET Pl\éf‘ajw ) v.m.:—:;aé%%;%g? 1 vro, nepagrg&gs Y10 &%?9&\(2
- LEASE CHECK YCUR NAME, ADDRESS AND SOCIAL SECURITY #
GBI ST : FEGROER EROM YOUR LOGAL smscumnms‘rmsmm,‘wuamowm.cm BOO523 2422 HOZESTOIO00C ©  LOISFORSH0L

SATEGUARD s shern rinsasnces



P A e sl e . |
* ' CHECK NO:
LIFEPATH, INC. ‘ : o '
PAYROLL ACCOUNT .
2014 CITY LINE ROAD | . R
- X DATE AMOQUNT

BETHLEHEM, PA 15017 : .t .
‘ S - 03/24/2005 $191.76

DEP&Q&}E&-&UNDRED NINETY ONE DOLLARS and 76 CENTS

'NON-NEGOTIABLE

o THE SARANGBE KEITA ; s '
8§GER # SOUTH BOONSALL AVENUE ‘ : Bank Routng No. Bank Account Number - Depostt Amounit
GLENCLDEN, PA 19036 231372691 5484026306 191,767,
\ . b . " . o - ) L}“ 'i
| “f’c‘ &
. St‘(i,‘:"‘b

o

LIFEPATH, INC. 7 PAYROLL ACCOUNT

K700 - 091 - KEITA, S. ) 578137311 03/19/2005 ,
EMFLOVEE ND DEPARIMENT o EMPLOYEE NAME . BOQiALSECURITY NO. PERIGD END , EHECK NO. :
EARNINGS - HRSJUNITS | CURRENT AMOUNT YEAR TO DATE . DEDUCTIONS | SURRENT AMCUNY YEAR TO DATE
Regular Pay 24.000 | 21744 | 1204.21 { FICA (Medicare) 315 17.46
FICA (Soc Sec) : 1348 74.66
Pa State Tax 668 36 98
PaUlTax 026 1.08 |
Locat-Media ’ 217 12.03
OPT Media 0.00 10.00
- pAmmsg‘OG cunazure@‘n’?ﬁ:&# , ygunnsﬁxsspggnggs V NET PAY 76 _vip Vglﬁ%‘?&?’ 1 v, aem}c@%i%i {VT_§1)\9E§%9Q'

~ HAPPY FASTERI

. o ; .
HEQRDFH FROM YOUR LOCAL SAFEGUARD LISTRIDUTOR IF UNANOWN, DALY BI057) 2422 BOZESTO010000 LOISHMII0L

SEMS0IL26.5C

'SM{GUKRB‘“M; WAk LRI AL




S An EXglqn Co_mpany: S
our Account Nuniber Is: 50-09-26-526038

 orvice To: SARANBGE KEITA
8S BONSALL AV
GLENOLDEN PA 18036-1742

Hing Date: March 17, 2005

April 13, 2005

=TT

Your Next Scheduted Meter Reading:

If you have Any Questions or Concerns, Call
PECO Energy at: 1-800-494-4000 Before the
Due Date between 7 A.M. and 6 P.M. Mon - Fri, ,
on Sat between 9 AM. - 1 P.M.; or write P.O.

Box 8699 , Phila., PA 19101,
Si tiene alguna pregunta o queja,

llame s!

1-800-494-4000 antes de la fecha vensida,

Billing For Your Energy Use:

CO ENERGY - Your kill ;j,ay:ner't s past duc Please pay the past due amount now The due date on the
stuls apphes to new charges only. To avoid more charges and collection action, pay the past due
- @unttoday or call us to set up paymentterms. If your service 1s skut off, you may have to pay the past

2 balance and & deposit atmount in full. We will not accept payments at your property.

Balance from last bit 520103
$291.03 $291.03
Nolate Charge Gn $.00 '
Late Charge=125% - $291 03 $3.64
Balance at Billing $294.67 ;
ot of Energy Used:
mmary of New Charaeé {Detalls on Next Page)
ym February 11, 2005 to March 14, 2005
COENGIGY CHAIGES ocvovvraevonmeiiaie e oo oeveseeeoeoes oo BRSO 271.51
could not provide you with a detatled breakdown ¢t v “New Chargeg $271,51
*riew charges this month. For a copy of your bill , . e
ulation. please call us at 1-800-494-4000 New Balance $566.18
harges contain catimated tofaf state taxes of  $12.12, RS TTY
g $3 €3 for State Grous Receipts Tax. PECO knergy's new Tot{x! Amount Due ]
esconlain ~ $8 45 Intangible Transiton Charges April 7, 2005 $566.18 i
MESSAGE CENTER “

PES




¢ STERLING HEALTHCARE & REHAB CENTER

13498

CHEFLITS TAEEN:
GLIDKRY 22.58

518 SOUTH ORANGE STREET MEg@M, PA 19063 Dae 2’2”230,1?;(13 cis by
‘Fubroves Nade . S 80C. S Department . . : Pay 18 ‘ , ' :
iﬁgﬁﬁi‘éﬁ tk?m‘a _573-13-7371 75 CRTF'D NURS 1/30/2005— 2/12/100“ s .9, 3500 _973{;,
Torye ofF Z‘*axnlnq " pate | Heurs ‘ Amount .Deduct:.ons Y, Thls per*od it L X TD
RF”ULIP ' 98500 © v 45,00 443,28 “”‘FWT e *0.09 9.84

BACTAR 9.9560  7.50 74.863 PR OCCUPATIONAT T 0.00 10.00
BaL PA WITHHOLDING 15.99 77.20
MEDIA WITHHOLDING 5.8 25.15
FICA 32.11 155,90
MEDICARE 7.51 36.486
SUI-DISGABILITY .46 2.26
UNION DUES 10.88 52.81
UNION DUES 2 ; 0.900 .80
G5 TOTTTTTB2.50 T 517.88 Total Deductions ~— = 72.04 T 37052
Srpve Farninge i 2,514.45  Net Pay > 145 84 2,143.97
BENEFITS TAKEN:
HOLIDAY 2E.50
STERLING HEALTIHCARE & REHAB CENTER 13628

318 50UTH ORANGE STREET MEDIA, PA 19063 _ _ Check Date 370772005 L

Amployee Name BOC. SEC § - Department o oPay Permd .’ STATUS RATE EMDH
%FanHb Fblfh 593-13-7371 7‘ CRTF D NURS 2/13/2003 2/20 2005 85 8. 3580 _B734
Lype i Batningu JPate.  Hours Amount Deducuans L cThis periog - “NTD
SEGULAR X i 9.8500 45,00 443.25 FUHUT - T 9,84
IFGILAR .85 00 15.00 149.25 BA OCCJPATI“NAL T 0.00 10,00
PA WITHHOLDING 1,19 95.39
MEDIA WITEHOLDING 5.93 31.08
FICA 36.13 192.63
MEDICARE ‘ 8.59 45.05
SUI-DISABILITY .54 2.80
UNION DUES 12.52 65.33
UNION DUES 2 ; 45 1.35
rosg Barningg™ 7T 69,00 592750 Total Deductions B2.5%  TAG3IET
O Barninus ‘ 3,106.58 Net Pay -3 505,55 2,553.,52

DOCUMENT
FOLDER .4
i

F-0001901
3111 Hula_



C-.OCK VOHR NG
: OCOOGSQZ’ 3

‘TJEPT

oooesy 105 b?‘{g‘

' L‘.
_ ELW 02&533

w
}“&

"?ICQI{J Hewk ) o

ELWYNING.
111 ELWYN ROAD
ELWYN PA 19063

Taxable Mantal 3tatus.  Mamed

Exempusos/Allowances

Federal o]
PA NIA
Eamnings _rate  hours  this period yoar to date
Requiar 11 4300 64,00 731.52 2,651.76
Cverlime 17 1450 19.40 34114 2,287.14
0T s 11 4300 19.40 7.46 41 .05
Sht (hif 11 4300 5.30 1,32 2,08
Bick 14.4300 - B.00 9144 548.64
Vacahon 11 4300 8.¢0 g1.44 91 44
Parsaral ol 182.88
Worked et Gt . 3 774 32
Gross Pay $1,264.37 6,079 33
Deductions  Statutory -
Federsl Iheome Tax 13 .48 607 19
Sowal Sewurtly Tax “77.58 373.68
WMediware Tax -18.15 87 40
PA State Income Tax ~38.42 185.05
PA SUSD Tax -1.14 5 47
Othet :
Cking ‘Lrect L)e 835,03
Heath Lare +13.C0* 52.00
Psu Union Ded 1757 83 57
Savings Bond E -50.C0 200 .00
Pa Qe T 10 0a
Net Pay $0.00
- + BExcluded from federal taxable wages
- Your fedaral faxable wages thig petiod are

- %1.25% 37

Earningg Statement
Perod Ending’ 02/20/2005
Pay Date: 02/25/2005

SARANGBE KEITA
8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
GLENOLDEN PA 18036

i

u.

(3 /7 5 T

ﬁ'!’ﬁ”z,z@%m )‘]J”IS*U':I' T rf-""j“f‘l:f%::’J AT DETICHTERY ‘”&Jgﬁﬁ;‘—';
ki o . f:’ ‘ ”,. > ’ "T‘H ‘ ?‘, ar
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P 5, ELWYN ING “Adwce snum nbe 3 00000630243* A L

, l ‘111 EIWYN F%OAD“ﬁ oz;zs;zoos . e

,,MWMYH E’tWYN Pa. 19063 DS
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" Deposited lqthefac’ccﬁnl of = account number " transit ABA

. SARANGBE KEITA 5451064032 2313 7268 T . 7993503 b

£

S e B

s

'NON-NEGOTIABLE
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* ' ‘ :  CHECK NO.

3 uireparn, we. (@) $
PAYROLL ACCOUNT ' ‘
’ 2014 CITY LINE ROAD o .
- BETHLEHEM, PA 18017 , DATE AMOUNT
02/25/2005 $189.01

ONE HUNDRED EIGHTY NINE DOLLARS and 01 CENT
pEPCINES DE . ° ‘

o ]

| | ,; NON-NEGOTIABLE !

10 1ie SARANGBE KEITA S t A i
ORUER 8 SOUTH 800ONSALL AVENUE ; Bank Kouting No. - Bark Actoint Number ‘ Deposit Amount
GLENOLDEN, PA 18036 ) ' 231372691 5484026306 ‘ 189,01

: . . ‘ . o et

s . ) -ﬁ?ﬁ Q“s‘;

“ig, O !

LIFEPATH, INC. / PAYROLL ACCOUNT

5790 091 KEITA,S. 578137371 02/19/2005
_EMPLOYEENG DESARTMENT ) EMPLOYEE NAME - _SOCIALSECJBITYNO.  PERIDDEND , _ CRECKNG.

EARNINGS MREJUKITS | CLRBENT AMDUNT YEARTODATE i DEDULTIONS LURRERT AMIUNT ! YEAR TO BATE
Regulat Pay 24000 21432 § 772.45  |FICA (Medicare) 3.11 11.20 i
~ FICA (Soc Sec) : 13.29 4789

Pa State Tax 6.58 2372
Pa Ul Tax 018 0.69 |

Local-Media 214 | 7.72

OPT Media 0.00 10.00

|
pay rmg‘s“} CURRERT sgn}v%igsz CUMRENT uer?u%’r?c?ws, NET?’%'Q T} YID. a;:f;z;%cés l__Yip ;’Eczgrlgé%s ns mﬁ’rm ‘

| EMEMBER BENFFITS ENROLLMENT 18 NOW BEING HELD

LRI L 3 REQHDEH FEGM ¥OLR LOCAL SAFEGUARD DISTRIBUTOR 15 URKNOWN. CALL B 503 2422 ‘ HO265TOC 10000 LATSFO4 9904
LALEGUARD s on 6 tarsoeige )



CHECK NG,

B | LIFEPATH, INC. R : . 0
. . PAYAGLLACCOUNT ,
2014 CITY LINE ROAD
BETHLEHEM, PA 1BC1? o DATE | AMOUNT
, - 021112005 $189.01
_ONE HUNDRED EIGHTY NINE DOLLARS and 01 CENT
oepoStED ! o RO nd 01 CE _ )
tomne SARANGBE KEITA R NON-NEGOTIABLE
ORDER  § SOUTH BOONSALL AVENUE Rank Routing No. - Bank Acsount Number Deposit Amount
GLENOLDEN, PA 19036 231372691 5484026306 189,01
. : : &

LIFEPATH, INC.  PAYROLL ACCOL)NI

5790 - 091 : . KEITA. 8. ‘ 578-13-7371  02/05/2005 ,
_ EMPLOYEENG  OEPARTMENT EMPLOYEENAME __SOCWALSECJRITYNO. ~  PESIODEND CHECK NO.
EARNINGS HRS/UNITS | CURBENT AMOUNT YEARTO DATE. DEDUCTIONS CURRENT AMOUNT YEAR TO DATE
Reqular Pay | 24.000 214.32 | 558.13 | FICA (Medicare) | 311 8.09
: i | FICA (Soc Sec) 13.29 34.60
H Pa Stale Tax 6.58 17.14
Pa Ul Tax ‘ 0.19 050
Local-Media } 214 . 558..
OPT Mada - 000 10.00
[ ’ ) 1
_ PAaYRatE j‘% cuam;mm%r}:gs:éz kCURRENTDEDgéﬁgQS - NET FJ»L\sﬁ'Oli Y10, eAgu%?égs Y1o, ueuuczxgkgsT | . v ,@%%,g? 2

IEMEMBER BENEFITS ENROLLMENT IS NOW BEING HELD

‘ LEMENIIE 15C REOALEH FRDM YOUR COCAL SAFEGUARD GISTRIBUTOR, IF UNKROWH CALL 800 523 142 HDIATO016068 . LDISFOSY90L |
SRELGUARD.: s wtas rersote st



PECO. voun MONTHLY BILL

»  An Exelon Company

sur Account Number ls: 50-09'26-526038 Your Next Scheduled Meter Reading‘ e
: March 14, 2005

If you have Any Questions or Concerns, Cali

swvice To: SARANBGE KEITA ~ PECO Energy at: 1-800-494-4000 Before the
8 S BONSALL AV " Due Date between 7 AM. and 6 P.M. Mon - Fr,
TGLENOLDEN PA 19036-1742 on Sat between 9 AM. - 1 PM,; or write P. O

Box 8699 , Phila., PA 19101,
Si tiene alguna pregunta o queja, flame al
1-800-494-4000 antes de la fecha venclda.

lling Date: February 15, 2005 Billing For Your Energy Use:

Balance from last bill $24308

Payment Feb 08 - Thark Youl o «$24308

Balance at Bliling $.00
sst of Energy Usad:

ymmary of New Char és (Detalls on Next Page
om January 13, 2005 to February 11, 2005

100 Energy Charges. ... v e nene nepanenia iaias s tede b one ke abvineran e 291.03

New Charges $291.03

New Balance $291.03

w charges contain estmated total state taxes of . 51278, e ersron

jucing $3.73 for State Gross Feceipts Tax PECO Energy's new Total Amount Due o

aigges contan $8.70 tmang:b!e Transition Charges March 8. 2005 , $291 03
S o MESSAGE CENTER

PECO ENERGY - Thank you very much for payirig your bill on time

PECFO4 -




13373

DOCUMENT ",r« e
FOLDER L

A
‘ STLRLING HEALTHCAIHJ & REHAB CENTER ,
T 3ssouts C)RANGI‘ SIthl M PA 19063 . N Date 200712005 .
meloyee Narie - SOC S "Departmenc‘ L y ar.god : STATDS RATE Emp#,’,
HABANGEE KhliA S 573-13~ 7371; 75 CRTF’'D NURS 1/16/2005~ 1/29/200u 35 ; 9 3500 9734
Type of Eaxnlnqs . Rate . Hours . _Amount - - Deductxons S 1hls pexriod XD
REGULAK - “5TB500 37.50 - - “369.387" "FWT - i o 0.00 9 84
KEGILAR 9.9500 23,00 228.85 PA OCCUPATIONAL T 0,00 10.00
; PA WITHHOLDING 18.37 .61.30
MEDIA WITHHOLDING 5.98 19.97
FICA 37.09 123.78
MEDICARE 8.67 28.95
SUL-DISABLILITY .54 2.BO
UNION DUES 12,56 41.93
UNION DUES 2 : ' .45 .90
H3rOs Eaxnlngs ‘ 60G.50 598,23 Total Deductions ~ B3 .66 298 .48
YR Eaxnlng& 1,996.6% Net Pay > 514,57 ©1,698.13
BENEFITS TAKEH: \
HOLIDAY 22.50
ST v kv e R _ "
STERLING HEALTHCARE & REHAB CENTER 13258
118 SOUTH ORAN(:LS'IRZ:ET MEDIA, PA 19063 gt Check Dae 1 /24/200% :
hmplayge Name ~ - .. - 80C. SEC B Department . : Pay :Period: . STA”US “RATE EMP#
SARBNGHE KEITA } 573+13~ 737L 75 CRTE'D NURS ‘/02/2005 1/15/2005 55 9 3500 9734,
‘"vu? ef Earnings 0 Rate . Hours . - Amount S Deductions: - 2 This period: . - i YTID
REGULAR ' §.3500 .25  2.34 7 EWT LD ” 9 84
REGULAR 9.3500 43.50 428.48 PA OCCUPATION%L T .00 10.00
REGULAR 9. 850¢C 15.25 151.74 PA WITHHOLDING 17 .88 42.93
MEDIA WITHHOLDING 5.83 13.99
FICA 36.12 86.70
MEDICARE 8.45 20.28
C BUI-DISABILITY 53 1.26
UNION DUES 12,24 29.37
UNION DUES 2 0.0¢0 .45
Gross Eaxnlngu : 59,00 582.56 Total Deductions 81.0% 214,82
YD Earnﬁng& 1,398.38 Net Pay - 50L.51 1,183.586
BENEFPITS TAKEN: : ; '
HOLISAY 2250
#g/

F- 03019074
3o Fﬁu’ta/



. %0/ G VGHRNO: - 782

" Statement

L v ' ELW 026533 ooot 0000020237 1 Earnin- ;
a«c:*":" ELWYN INC. . Period Endindr 01/09/2005
#% 111 ELWYNROAD % Pay Date .  01/14/2005
= Wy ELWYN PA 19063 ‘ ’
%gmmu- n
Taxable Mautal Status: . Marned S.ARANGBE KEITA
ExempionsiAliowances: : 8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
Fedoral. o ' PR '
oA N/A , GLENCLDEN PA 19036
Earnings - . rate hours this period year to date
Requiar T3t 4300 56.00 640.08 640 .08
Gverime 17.1450 32.50 557.21 557 .21
0T 80 C 11,4300 24.40 g9 .15 9.18
shif Dnft 11.4300 .50 .12 G.12
SR 11.4300 16.00 182.88 182.88
Weoked Hol Ot 11.4300 3 00 _ 137.16 137.16
Gross Pay e ’-‘-;~$1*,(526.'60 1,526 60 , _ ' —
Deductions  Statutory
Faderal lncome Tax -152 .81 152.81
Socat Securiy Tax -93.84 93,84
Medicare Tax - -21.95 21 .95
PA State treome Tax -46 .47 ; 46,47 , £
FA SUYSET Tax «1,37 1,37 . ¥
N . Q
Other —— e 2
Cing Ditert De <t 116.86 ; ; p
Heaith Care : -13.00* 13.00 ~ , P
Fa Oce Tx -10.00 10,00
Fsu Liruon Ded : -29.30 20G.30
avmgs Bonc E ~50.00 50.00
Net Pay R ,'Sd.oko‘
* Excluded from federal taxable wages
rd your federal taxable wages this penod are S v 2 #
- ‘51 .513.60 ) . .

. L
. . GAXLALD i v

A’f?t?&g)?ﬁ.,u 7?5&:‘1‘5» EIAYOH

Q"""sn “ : “1:' & "‘ S ¢ ‘. ’ .
e -.¢.~¢~, , oy '~- . R
LN &LWYN ‘N(" 'oooooozozair \
S TN ELWYN ROAD oumfznos 4;", :
g}!z qf”ll") n ELL’WYN DA 19063 oo ’ :{ > = f; ‘:":.
¥oE ¥y o . W b ) ..’ Py i,; ; 7.:; ] ;E‘

»accuunt number fran.,n ABA gt
54530‘.}9032 L :2313 7269

o B f’ﬁepzc;snedgto the accountiol” * ..
© . 7. SARANGBEKEITA ‘

NON-NEGOTIABLE .

oo ae T e s K adde oo w R A e ws e e . . *




BEFT CLOCK. Ve

$1.119.39

Earmn' Statement
Penod Ending: 01123/.;0:35
Pay Date 61/28/2005

SARANGBE KEITA
8 SOUTH BONSALL AVE
GLENOLDEN PA 19036

ELW 026633 ooos 35 fos‘ 0040.941
1 ‘,\v T . a
ELWYNINC
, l 111 ELWYN ROAD
wy ELWYN PA 19083
mu.am:»« n
Taxable Marite! Stalus.  Mammed
. Exemptions/Aliowances:
Federal ¢
BA N/A
Earnings rate  hours . this period 'year to date
Requtar , 11.4300 48,00 548.64 1,188.72
Qyerime 171450 47 .80 819.53 1,376.74
OT 80 11 4300 32,90 12.34 21 49
Personad Hol 114300 8.00 91.44 8y .44
Shilt D 11.4300 1.60 0.49 0.52
Sick 11.4300 1600 182.88 365 76
Workgd kol OF 11.4360  8.0C 137,10 274,32
Gross Pay T §1,792038 3,318 99
Deductions - Statutory
Federal Income Yax -192.68 345,49
Secal Secutity Tax ~110.33 204 .17
Medicare Tax -25.80 47.75
A Slate Income Tax -54 63 101.10
BA SUYSDE Tax -1.62 2 99
Qfther_ .
Cking Direct De 1,319 42
Heaiin Care +13.0p* 25.00
Psa Umon Ded 24,97 45,21
Savings Bond E <50.00 100.00
Pa Cee Tx 10.00
Net Pay 750,00
— * Excluded from federal taxable wages
- Your federal taxable wages this penod'are

|

ﬁm“""t P
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’
Aa

EA001 Auitma

-, T AR
kY

iwyn
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CHECK NO.

 LIFEPATH, INC. . ‘
PAYROLL ACCOUNT
2014 CITY LINE HOAD -
BETHLEHEM, PA 18012 : DATE
: 01/14/2005
. ONE HUNDRED NINETY EIGHT DOLLARS and 70 CENTS
DEPOSITED

i i

t SARANGBE KE.,}TA
orokR 8 SOUTHBOONSALL AVENU&
GLENOLDEN, PA 19036 - '

Bank Account Nunbet
5484026306

Bank Rouling No.

OF | 231372691

' NON-NEGOTIABLE .

Deposit Amount

I.IFEPATH, INC./ PAYROLL ACCOUN‘I

5750 09‘; KEITA, 8. 578-13-7371 017082005
CEMPLOVEERO. - DEPARTMENT EMPLOYEE NAME SOCIAL SECCAITY M PERIODEAG _ GMECKAG,
EARNINGS HRS/UNITS | CURRENT AMOUNT YEAR TO DATE DEDUCTIONS | CURRENT ACUNT ; ¥EAR TO DAYE
Regular Pay 26 500 236.65 236 65 FICA (Medware} 3431 3.43
FICA {Sos Seu) 1467 § 467
Pa State Tax 727 % 727
- Pa Ul Tan g2 0217
Loca-Megia 237 237
OPTMegca 13040 RV
i P
|
! i
i
843 , 36.65 37.95 | 198.70 | 236 65 37U 198 70
PAYRATE | CURRENTEARNINGS | curmeNtpeoucmons | NETPAY 1 y7o EashNGs v10. CEDUCTIONG 1TY NETPAY
WPORTANT TAX UPDATE INFORMATION ENCLOSED!H
LEMEGILIG L BECROER FHOM YOUR LOTAL SAFEGUARD TS RIB.ITOR. IF UNKNOWS, ALY 8008232408 HIX22 216010060 LOYSFO49404
SAFEGUARDL umzun sisis sarsommine -




" . ' CHECK NO

. LIFEPATH, INC. ‘ | | | .
PAYROLL ACCOUNT .
2014 CITY LINE BOAD ,
BETHLEHEM, PA 18017 DATE MOUNT
- , 0172812005 AN 51
NINETY FOUR DOL! ARS r«m CENTS
DEPOSITED b Al and
TSt SARANGBF KEITA . : NON- NEGOTMBLE ,
GhoER - & SOUTH BOONSALL AVETNUE : Bank Routing No.  Bank Account Mumber - Depos.t Amount
ot GLENOLDEN, PA 19036 - . 234372691 5484026306 9461,
. X B - s

LIF EPATH INC. { PAYROLL ACCOUNT

5790 l’)Qf KEITA, S. ‘ 578-13-7371 0142212006

CEMBOYEEND _ DEPARTMENT EMPLOYEE MAME . SDUIAL SECURITY NO. PLAIOU ENG o GHECKNO. _
EARNING& | MASAINITS | CURRENT AMOURT | YEAR TO DATE DEDUCTIONS CURRENT AMOUNT YEAR TO DATE
chulax‘ Pay 12.000 107.16 34381} FICA (Medicare) 1.55 4.98
FICA (Soe Sec) ‘ 6.64 21.31

Pa Slate Tax 3.29 10.56 |
. Pa Ul Tax 0.10 C.31
Local-Media 1.07 3.44
| OPT Media ; 0.00 10.00

!

| !

| f
- s93 107.16] 1265 1. 9451 34381 | 50 60 293.21

- bAvRATE CURKENTEARNINGS | CURRENTDEDUCTIONS | NETPAY | YTE EARNNGS YTD BEDUCTIONS Y.ID. NETPAY

- NSURANCE OPEN ENROLLMENT FEB 8-15, 2005 CONTACT HR OFFICE

SEMESOIGISISC HEORDER FROM YOUR tOCAL SAFEGUARD DISTRIBUTON. F URKKOWR. CALL BO-513 2422 HO22770010000 LOISFOTI0L

SATEGUARD, ntopwin  sttie turmoana



.« An Exelon Company

Account Number: 50-09-26-526038  Bilting Detalls  SARANBGE KEITA
Energy Used This Month Meter Reading Information and New Charges
Generaf Information -

EC.O ENERGY, 2301 MARKLT 8T, PHI LADELPHIA PA, 18101, WALK-IN BUSINESS HOURS MONCAY

‘HRUU(:H FRIDAY 8:30 AM "O 5.00FPM, -860—494 -4000, WWW.PECC COM

Rale R _Elecirlc Regidence Service Meler# 9G 3257077
T¢ February 11, 2005 32621  ~Actual Reading
From January 13, 2005 32179 - Actual Reading
Kilowatt hours (kW) billed for 29 days 00442
PECO ENERGY Charges
Customer Charge .. 518
Gengration andTransmxsszcn Charges (s 0608X 442 oooo xwm b . 2BBE
Distribuiion Charges. .. SO S VU OOV UL SO SO Vo 1862
Transitiors Charges . s v e e ea e en e s i 1118
Total Basic Charges for 442,6000kah,“, e e e e v BEBE
State TEX AGUSINBNT 0 e it s siomee o oo e o i )
New Charges $62.58
Rate GR _Gas General Service - Residential — Meter# 018 522752
To February 11, 2008 ' 03718 - Actual Reading
Fram January 13, 2005 03524 - Actual Reading
Hundreds Cubig Fmet {Cof; biled for 29 days 00194
PECO ENERGY Charges :
Custormer Charge . et e e T e e i a4 e e e e e e e e . 720
Na’ural(zasSuﬁpyCharges {$ 76628 X 1593.0000Ceh) v i e il . T4BEB
Disteibutign Chatges. . e e e e e e e e i e B148
Gas Cost Adjustment Charges 1223
Total Basic Charges for 184 OOC}O Cct . 22950
Btate Tax Adjustment..... : P IR W _+108
New Charges $228.44
‘our Electric Use Pattern Your Gas Use Pattern
verage KWh peromonth : 3478 Average Cof per moth 764

SERLET MERIIME DA IRYIE MR U IR AR BN IR SR MR IRy



. '\N .-»’ ':.‘_-7 . - R

{ceount Number; 50-09-26-526038 Billlng Detalls SARANBGE KEITA

snetgy Used This Month g Meter Reading Information and New Charges

ieneral Information

OO ENERGY. 2301 MARKET ST PHLADELPHIA. PA, 19101, WALK-IN BUS' NESS HOURS MONDAY

HROUGH ERIDAY 830 AM TO 5:0C PM, 1-800-494-4000, WWW PECO.COM

JECD Enerqy - Basle Charges

Firial CepOSit IASIANIIENL .o i i i e i _ 7B 50
, : Total Basic Charges $75.50
Cepost. A Security or guarantee based on credit risx for payment  The charge is equal
: 16 twa months of average billing - There may be an option ‘or yeu to avaid this
charge by providing additional information. Please call 1-800-709-8685.
It your service 1 shut off for non-payment of your bill, the full deposit amount
will be fequirad belore tregtoring your service.
tale B_Electric Ragldence Seryice s Meler# 9G 3257077
Yo Jaruary 13 2006 ‘ ~ 37389 - Actusl Reading
Frum December 13 2005 ....36780 - Actual Reading
Rilpwatt hours (kWh) tilled for 31 days 00579
PECO ENERGY Charges
CUSIOME! GGG o o ie e 4 ik oare s eas s s e S . 518
_ Generation and Transmission Charges ($.0608 X S79.0000 KWHI. . . v ., .3520
Bistabution Charges . et e e 25T
Transtion Charges. .o 1485
Total Basi Sharges for  E78000CKkWh ... o . .. .. BO74
Srate Tax Adjustment .o o S , \ __...-353
: Mew Charges | 580.41
gle GR Gas Generai Service » Residential ~ Meter# 019 522752
To sanuary 13, 2008 - (4445 - Actual Reading
From December 13 2005 04267 -~ Actual Reading
Hurdreds Cubic Feet {Cef) biliec for 31 days 00178
CPECO ENERGY Charges
CUSIOME CHAIGE 1o oeiis covaee oinieirs re ooie e o s e . . T20
Natural Gas Supply Charges ($1.19538 X 1780000 CC oo oo e 21278
EHGHHBUON GRAPGES . 1o o o e oo rars oorias i s 5o st s b e S 5802
Gas COSLATIUSINENT CRAFGES .. 1 oo v s e s s e e 2353
Tolal Basic Crarges for 1780000 Caf oo v v i e e e e 30153
State TAX AGILSITIBIL .o L i _ =128
: New Charges $300.24

ST SR BRIREANIVE S e W NIOE [T miFs uEnIn llflll,‘t



